**TABLE OF CONTENTS**

**TAKE ACTION**

* [**Suggestions for Immediate Action**](#_jvtjm37jwl59)
* [**Anti-Racism Training**](#_gfkcnl5n3dkb)
* [**Gaining Awareness**](#_1o6pvrji3z7m)
* [**Spreading Awareness**](#_8fje7u3x6fj8)

**RESOURCES**

* [**Black Lives Matter Comprehensive Resources**](#_w05fve8tpchq)
* [**Voting Resources**](#_u3qb4pc30p2z)
* [**Educational Materials**](#_m8ezefsmm527)
* [**Collectives**](https://youth.bax.org/general-information/bax-education-core-values/anti-racist-resources-youth-families/)
* [**Donate without Spending Money**](#_jpdbpadjawjj)
* [**Bail Funds**](#_hx9xyfjfa9gi)
* [**Resources by Location**](#_65wqa1x5e8y2)
* [**Victim and Family Memorial/Funeral Funds**](#_5w8l7ui4iang)
* [**For Protesters**](#_yuoikwwl8p9j)
* [**Mental Health and Self Care**](#_np9xhpqv0uq3)
* [**Multilingual Resources**](#_w7caxvn6oc5o)
* [**Resources in the Ars & Other Orgs**](#_ec9p4g8yxd4t)

# SUGGESTIONS FOR IMMEDIATE ACTION

1. **Support Black-led organizations fighting for justice.** Please uplift and help support organizations like the [**Community Justice Action Fund**](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.everyaction.com%2Fk%2F17715372%2F203824011%2F1176291650%3Fnvep%3Dew0KICAiVGVuYW50VXJpIjogIm5ncHZhbjovL3Zhbi9FQS9FQTAwMS8xLzU5MzM0IiwNCiAgIkRpc3RyaWJ1dGlvblVuaXF1ZUlkIjogIjNmNDIxZDFiLTVjYTQtZWExMS05YjA1LTAwMTU1ZDAzYjVkZCIsDQogICJFbWFpbEFkZHJlc3MiOiAicmFxdWVsYWxtYXphbkBob3RtYWlsLmNvbSINCn0%253D%26hmac%3DpwHHZ9lLhQ0GAd-8CRrtFUdUrdBg9tF4H3HrtV1a130%3D%26emci%3Dbd3c49cb-5aa4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26emdi%3D3f421d1b-5ca4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26ceid%3D8009205&data=02%7C01%7C%7C5456a811f0654d3a9cb908d806801b95%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266494565597294&sdata=Efn7okTEs9mDDIV55Cdv58JrKvg8hRks1sLHwSbweJg%3D&reserved=0) (CJAF), [**Movement for Black Lives**](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.everyaction.com%2Fk%2F17715373%2F203824012%2F933556474%3Fnvep%3Dew0KICAiVGVuYW50VXJpIjogIm5ncHZhbjovL3Zhbi9FQS9FQTAwMS8xLzU5MzM0IiwNCiAgIkRpc3RyaWJ1dGlvblVuaXF1ZUlkIjogIjNmNDIxZDFiLTVjYTQtZWExMS05YjA1LTAwMTU1ZDAzYjVkZCIsDQogICJFbWFpbEFkZHJlc3MiOiAicmFxdWVsYWxtYXphbkBob3RtYWlsLmNvbSINCn0%253D%26hmac%3DpwHHZ9lLhQ0GAd-8CRrtFUdUrdBg9tF4H3HrtV1a130%3D%26emci%3Dbd3c49cb-5aa4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26emdi%3D3f421d1b-5ca4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26ceid%3D8009205&data=02%7C01%7C%7C5456a811f0654d3a9cb908d806801b95%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266494565607285&sdata=A2Q3yNTv%2BrNYmytBEfNE89JTZiYZfXLqlJ2F%2FODr4SA%3D&reserved=0), [**Color of Change**](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.everyaction.com%2Fk%2F17715374%2F203824013%2F-1836236522%3Fnvep%3Dew0KICAiVGVuYW50VXJpIjogIm5ncHZhbjovL3Zhbi9FQS9FQTAwMS8xLzU5MzM0IiwNCiAgIkRpc3RyaWJ1dGlvblVuaXF1ZUlkIjogIjNmNDIxZDFiLTVjYTQtZWExMS05YjA1LTAwMTU1ZDAzYjVkZCIsDQogICJFbWFpbEFkZHJlc3MiOiAicmFxdWVsYWxtYXphbkBob3RtYWlsLmNvbSINCn0%253D%26hmac%3DpwHHZ9lLhQ0GAd-8CRrtFUdUrdBg9tF4H3HrtV1a130%3D%26emci%3Dbd3c49cb-5aa4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26emdi%3D3f421d1b-5ca4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26ceid%3D8009205&data=02%7C01%7C%7C5456a811f0654d3a9cb908d806801b95%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266494565607285&sdata=%2BxiZGedcUVGmTxjuNpRdxQXJz5s2dkqlk%2FplhlEZC%2F8%3D&reserved=0), [**NAACP**](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.everyaction.com%2Fk%2F17715375%2F203824014%2F-1264348301%3Fnvep%3Dew0KICAiVGVuYW50VXJpIjogIm5ncHZhbjovL3Zhbi9FQS9FQTAwMS8xLzU5MzM0IiwNCiAgIkRpc3RyaWJ1dGlvblVuaXF1ZUlkIjogIjNmNDIxZDFiLTVjYTQtZWExMS05YjA1LTAwMTU1ZDAzYjVkZCIsDQogICJFbWFpbEFkZHJlc3MiOiAicmFxdWVsYWxtYXphbkBob3RtYWlsLmNvbSINCn0%253D%26hmac%3DpwHHZ9lLhQ0GAd-8CRrtFUdUrdBg9tF4H3HrtV1a130%3D%26emci%3Dbd3c49cb-5aa4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26emdi%3D3f421d1b-5ca4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26ceid%3D8009205&data=02%7C01%7C%7C5456a811f0654d3a9cb908d806801b95%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266494565617279&sdata=bCqLHSS3o0Z94YWaeeKCW00HIgFaIF%2Bcj8UweITRAsg%3D&reserved=0), and [**National Action Network**](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.everyaction.com%2Fk%2F17715376%2F203824015%2F640160946%3Fnvep%3Dew0KICAiVGVuYW50VXJpIjogIm5ncHZhbjovL3Zhbi9FQS9FQTAwMS8xLzU5MzM0IiwNCiAgIkRpc3RyaWJ1dGlvblVuaXF1ZUlkIjogIjNmNDIxZDFiLTVjYTQtZWExMS05YjA1LTAwMTU1ZDAzYjVkZCIsDQogICJFbWFpbEFkZHJlc3MiOiAicmFxdWVsYWxtYXphbkBob3RtYWlsLmNvbSINCn0%253D%26hmac%3DpwHHZ9lLhQ0GAd-8CRrtFUdUrdBg9tF4H3HrtV1a130%3D%26emci%3Dbd3c49cb-5aa4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26emdi%3D3f421d1b-5ca4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26ceid%3D8009205&data=02%7C01%7C%7C5456a811f0654d3a9cb908d806801b95%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266494565617279&sdata=p0ry1cziiUHQdJKYNSn5W2fjR2D%2FrUffd1M1mq%2F8izU%3D&reserved=0). You can also [**donate**](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.everyaction.com%2Fk%2F17715377%2F203824016%2F-490536661%3Fnvep%3Dew0KICAiVGVuYW50VXJpIjogIm5ncHZhbjovL3Zhbi9FQS9FQTAwMS8xLzU5MzM0IiwNCiAgIkRpc3RyaWJ1dGlvblVuaXF1ZUlkIjogIjNmNDIxZDFiLTVjYTQtZWExMS05YjA1LTAwMTU1ZDAzYjVkZCIsDQogICJFbWFpbEFkZHJlc3MiOiAicmFxdWVsYWxtYXphbkBob3RtYWlsLmNvbSINCn0%253D%26hmac%3DpwHHZ9lLhQ0GAd-8CRrtFUdUrdBg9tF4H3HrtV1a130%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7C5456a811f0654d3a9cb908d806801b95%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266494565627274&sdata=mANdGgKcuV1OyFx090RkG9Cuy5QoHx%2F4s7S4eVvTmgo%3D&reserved=0) to the Nationwide Bail Fund, which will support bail for protestors around the country.
2. **Spread the word on social media.** Change your social media profile pics to [**one of these images**](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.everyaction.com%2Fk%2F17715378%2F203824017%2F301276079%3Fnvep%3Dew0KICAiVGVuYW50VXJpIjogIm5ncHZhbjovL3Zhbi9FQS9FQTAwMS8xLzU5MzM0IiwNCiAgIkRpc3RyaWJ1dGlvblVuaXF1ZUlkIjogIjNmNDIxZDFiLTVjYTQtZWExMS05YjA1LTAwMTU1ZDAzYjVkZCIsDQogICJFbWFpbEFkZHJlc3MiOiAicmFxdWVsYWxtYXphbkBob3RtYWlsLmNvbSINCn0%253D%26hmac%3DpwHHZ9lLhQ0GAd-8CRrtFUdUrdBg9tF4H3HrtV1a130%3D%26emci%3Dbd3c49cb-5aa4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26emdi%3D3f421d1b-5ca4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26ceid%3D8009205&data=02%7C01%7C%7C5456a811f0654d3a9cb908d806801b95%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266494565627274&sdata=FoiHlgNBANmsHOFRads0u%2BF6R7ZZblylzdWymdD7HcE%3D&reserved=0) in solidarity with Gun Violence Awareness Month. Sign Color of Change’s petition [**calling for the end of police violence against Black people**](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.everyaction.com%2Fk%2F17715379%2F203824018%2F-1015125898%3Fnvep%3Dew0KICAiVGVuYW50VXJpIjogIm5ncHZhbjovL3Zhbi9FQS9FQTAwMS8xLzU5MzM0IiwNCiAgIkRpc3RyaWJ1dGlvblVuaXF1ZUlkIjogIjNmNDIxZDFiLTVjYTQtZWExMS05YjA1LTAwMTU1ZDAzYjVkZCIsDQogICJFbWFpbEFkZHJlc3MiOiAicmFxdWVsYWxtYXphbkBob3RtYWlsLmNvbSINCn0%253D%26hmac%3DpwHHZ9lLhQ0GAd-8CRrtFUdUrdBg9tF4H3HrtV1a130%3D%26emci%3Dbd3c49cb-5aa4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26emdi%3D3f421d1b-5ca4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26ceid%3D8009205&data=02%7C01%7C%7C5456a811f0654d3a9cb908d806801b95%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266494565637267&sdata=5tYHVFwJ1kfBDVjGfrmD0nSCDReVgFRe5B4%2F5IMgo1w%3D&reserved=0), and share CJAF’s post on [**Facebook**](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.everyaction.com%2Fk%2F17715380%2F203824019%2F-1846869552%3Fnvep%3Dew0KICAiVGVuYW50VXJpIjogIm5ncHZhbjovL3Zhbi9FQS9FQTAwMS8xLzU5MzM0IiwNCiAgIkRpc3RyaWJ1dGlvblVuaXF1ZUlkIjogIjNmNDIxZDFiLTVjYTQtZWExMS05YjA1LTAwMTU1ZDAzYjVkZCIsDQogICJFbWFpbEFkZHJlc3MiOiAicmFxdWVsYWxtYXphbkBob3RtYWlsLmNvbSINCn0%253D%26hmac%3DpwHHZ9lLhQ0GAd-8CRrtFUdUrdBg9tF4H3HrtV1a130%3D%26emci%3Dbd3c49cb-5aa4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26emdi%3D3f421d1b-5ca4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26ceid%3D8009205&data=02%7C01%7C%7C5456a811f0654d3a9cb908d806801b95%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266494565637267&sdata=zg2yWuE2BYy9kbLzOLAdvGNsAgoMChDRM%2B2APJqRhUs%3D&reserved=0), [**Instagram**](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.everyaction.com%2Fk%2F17715381%2F203824020%2F2117902009%3Fnvep%3Dew0KICAiVGVuYW50VXJpIjogIm5ncHZhbjovL3Zhbi9FQS9FQTAwMS8xLzU5MzM0IiwNCiAgIkRpc3RyaWJ1dGlvblVuaXF1ZUlkIjogIjNmNDIxZDFiLTVjYTQtZWExMS05YjA1LTAwMTU1ZDAzYjVkZCIsDQogICJFbWFpbEFkZHJlc3MiOiAicmFxdWVsYWxtYXphbkBob3RtYWlsLmNvbSINCn0%253D%26hmac%3DpwHHZ9lLhQ0GAd-8CRrtFUdUrdBg9tF4H3HrtV1a130%3D%26emci%3Dbd3c49cb-5aa4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26emdi%3D3f421d1b-5ca4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26ceid%3D8009205&data=02%7C01%7C%7C5456a811f0654d3a9cb908d806801b95%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266494565647263&sdata=wvUtxkHfQ60ECKcnFtDPFF%2FvnxTSQwxccJdw%2FjcJhOU%3D&reserved=0), and [**Twitter**](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.everyaction.com%2Fk%2F17715382%2F203824021%2F866466092%3Fnvep%3Dew0KICAiVGVuYW50VXJpIjogIm5ncHZhbjovL3Zhbi9FQS9FQTAwMS8xLzU5MzM0IiwNCiAgIkRpc3RyaWJ1dGlvblVuaXF1ZUlkIjogIjNmNDIxZDFiLTVjYTQtZWExMS05YjA1LTAwMTU1ZDAzYjVkZCIsDQogICJFbWFpbEFkZHJlc3MiOiAicmFxdWVsYWxtYXphbkBob3RtYWlsLmNvbSINCn0%253D%26hmac%3DpwHHZ9lLhQ0GAd-8CRrtFUdUrdBg9tF4H3HrtV1a130%3D%26emci%3Dbd3c49cb-5aa4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26emdi%3D3f421d1b-5ca4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26ceid%3D8009205&data=02%7C01%7C%7C5456a811f0654d3a9cb908d806801b95%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266494565647263&sdata=6xsrmNhmuGCHSxcNFJLY%2BHgRwUXFpCDSGWpc5h5y5o0%3D&reserved=0).
3. **Learn more about police violence and how we can end it.** CJAF is hosting a "Solutions to End Police Violence” webinar series with the NAACP Youth and College Division, as well as the Leadership Conference on Civil and Human Rights. [**RSVP to attend the series**](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.everyaction.com%2Fk%2F17715383%2F203824022%2F1091818751%3Fnvep%3Dew0KICAiVGVuYW50VXJpIjogIm5ncHZhbjovL3Zhbi9FQS9FQTAwMS8xLzU5MzM0IiwNCiAgIkRpc3RyaWJ1dGlvblVuaXF1ZUlkIjogIjNmNDIxZDFiLTVjYTQtZWExMS05YjA1LTAwMTU1ZDAzYjVkZCIsDQogICJFbWFpbEFkZHJlc3MiOiAicmFxdWVsYWxtYXphbkBob3RtYWlsLmNvbSINCn0%253D%26hmac%3DpwHHZ9lLhQ0GAd-8CRrtFUdUrdBg9tF4H3HrtV1a130%3D%26emci%3Dbd3c49cb-5aa4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26emdi%3D3f421d1b-5ca4-ea11-9b05-00155d03b5dd%26ceid%3D8009205&data=02%7C01%7C%7C5456a811f0654d3a9cb908d806801b95%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266494565657257&sdata=oxcDcUu6Py2KyVCNNxwCeWF%2FBFlLBNWO7Ntmr0D%2FLrE%3D&reserved=0) which started , June 4 ET.
4. [**Download the Girls for Gender Equity digital toolkit here**](https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fggenyc.us4.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D1cf469eeee79ab50d1c4caaff%26id%3D326c01e6ec%26e%3Db6c6258f6a&data=02%7C01%7C%7C4e074244be7a47444cc708d807bdfcca%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267859852833794&sdata=V5aYS4uhHvCECHVkseBjjL4DSSVMoQcmcd4mxSv74X4%3D&reserved=0) and continue to amplify our call to action to the New York City Council. Our City must eliminate programs like the NYPD’s new **"**[**Youth Coordination Officer**](https://www1.nyc.gov/site/nypd/news/pr0129/building-neighborhood-policing-commissioner-shea-outlines-new-strategy-prevent-address#/0)**"** program and reallocate resources to the New York City Department of Education.

* **The City must not forgo social services for policing.** [**Submit a complaint to the Director of the Office of Management and Budget**](https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fggenyc.us4.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D1cf469eeee79ab50d1c4caaff%26id%3Dc90307c8a7%26e%3Db6c6258f6a&data=02%7C01%7C%7C4e074244be7a47444cc708d807bdfcca%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267859852843787&sdata=36QMYkjIVMtEsHp3hxyrulc9LeGpyORNKBs5lJ9FTZM%3D&reserved=0) and emphasize that now is the time to cut the NYPD budget and reallocate funds to crucial health and social service programs to ensure a just COVID-19 recovery.
* **The State must repeal Police Secrecy Law 50-a** (A2513-O’Donnell/S3695-Bailey), which is routinely used to shield police misconduct and failed police disciplinary processes from the public. Call, email, and tweet at legislators by[**following the guidance from our partners at Communities United for Police Reform (CPR)**](https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fggenyc.us4.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D1cf469eeee79ab50d1c4caaff%26id%3D92d83a9949%26e%3Db6c6258f6a&data=02%7C01%7C%7C4e074244be7a47444cc708d807bdfcca%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267859852853783&sdata=lmGvE1Nb1ijWwtB80Ok04Eby5J3k192DG1xe%2BOBThU8%3D&reserved=0)**.**
* [**Urge your U.S. representative to support the PEACE Act (HR 4359), and call on Congress to advance this potentially life-saving legislation.**](https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.e-activist.com%2Fea-action%2Fenclick%3Fea.url.id%3D4749701%26clid%3D1839%26ea.campaigner.email%3DleyteKtJbofPQ88mCoRTLMMnFgIkiy64g0%252BNtx6TmEc%3D%26ea.campaigner.id%3DPY3fuUYQjrmZkArzVWMSmA%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7C544a7eba468745ca01cb08d807dfdd43%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637268005348735096&sdata=pC7wfj4n2q16Xa6bdtHn0DRZddJp40C6iIdLehyqng8%3D&reserved=0)
* Support organizations on the ground calling out police violence against Black people and anti-Black policies, including [local bail funds](https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fworthrises.us17.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dd5deffca38b8d1f6cd5d6dfc9%26id%3Dfc834891cf%26e%3Dbb611d66c8&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cfa9ee548b08f46b3828908d8066ff708%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266425233617376&sdata=oxiu5GvXioMhBIpZW8n89hZmvetNF3tinU35mw8sEt0%3D&reserved=0) for protestors arrested and jailed by the police
* Text ‘ActionNOW’ to 90975 to get action alerts from [The Movement For Black Lives](https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fworthrises.us17.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dd5deffca38b8d1f6cd5d6dfc9%26id%3Dd46519e588%26e%3Dbb611d66c8&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cfa9ee548b08f46b3828908d8066ff708%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266425233617376&sdata=MRkp5wh53wBY%2FWRKyc3ile6UOlYchshvNKX1aQ3B9IM%3D&reserved=0) for their week of action in defense of Black lives that starts today
* [Call your state legislators](https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fworthrises.us17.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dd5deffca38b8d1f6cd5d6dfc9%26id%3Db9af7641fd%26e%3Dbb611d66c8&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cfa9ee548b08f46b3828908d8066ff708%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266425233627368&sdata=0lyxj30kk5CFNdp2nmKF9aDOspobHqvMC3UQuPOJHT8%3D&reserved=0) and demand that they cut ties with police associations, #DefundPolice, #DefendBlackLives, and invest in Black communities
* Text ‘FLOYD’ to 55156 to join [Color of Change](https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fworthrises.us17.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dd5deffca38b8d1f6cd5d6dfc9%26id%3D50dacf4f22%26e%3Dbb611d66c8&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cfa9ee548b08f46b3828908d8066ff708%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266425233627368&sdata=MH%2Fgqtts2xnUPtpt1GNsBAybuNeV05QVj90RqzK0RHk%3D&reserved=0) in demanding justice for George Floyd
* Donate to organizations doing systemic work not to reform but radically uproot our criminal legal system and build alternative structures for justice
* [Justice for George Floyd](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FRhg7iXwAtz67z6Liu5hz4A~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0SMaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuanVzdGljZWZvcmJpZ2Zsb3lkLmNvbS8_ZmJjbGlkPUl3QVIzNkFzLTEyMmNpOU1iRnIyNlVzaEJjSzVHdlI2VTNxY2tPa2k2OW5KY1Y3ci1kWGxsTVBDUE5ISk0mbWNfY2lkPWY0MDBlNmMzMDgmbWNfZWlkPTMyYmRkNjkyYWZXA3NwY0IKACrqqdZekYPMr1IZcmFxdWVsYWxtYXphbkBob3RtYWlsLmNvbVgEAAAAAA~~&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075095068&sdata=JCXDcL67q30Q3dUbHbJSlhQC%2BEXX7xxlPqNNaB7LuZ0%3D&reserved=0)
* [#JusticeForBre | UltraViolet](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FtdMCvkZk4JF9_HXTnwDyZQ~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0Q-aHR0cHM6Ly9hY3Rpb24uanVzdGljZWZvcmJyZW9ubmEub3JnL3NpZ24vQnJlb25uYVdhc0Vzc2VudGlhbC9XA3NwY0IKACrqqdZekYPMr1IZcmFxdWVsYWxtYXphbkBob3RtYWlsLmNvbVgEAAAAAA~~&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075105061&sdata=NSaKKCmF90wMqKt7Oxg6We19ojj%2BpYHxwWx8J%2FOs%2Fek%3D&reserved=0)
* [Justice for Ahmaud Arbery –](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FScjp0svQXN5FcIhbjk9wyA~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0RYaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuY2hhbmdlLm9yZy9wL2ZlZGVyYWwtYnVyZWF1LW9mLWludmVzdGlnYXRpb24tZGlzYmFybWVudC1vZi1nZW9yZ2UtZS1iYXJuaGlsbFcDc3BjQgoAKuqp1l6Rg8yvUhlyYXF1ZWxhbG1hemFuQGhvdG1haWwuY29tWAQAAAAA&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075105061&sdata=ln%2FNWW%2FJQ5OzJajRVLVdd3XFAjXm%2Bo%2Fiwjo3YSgbJkw%3D&reserved=0)[Disbarment of George E. Barnhill](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FScjp0svQXN5FcIhbjk9wyA~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0RYaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuY2hhbmdlLm9yZy9wL2ZlZGVyYWwtYnVyZWF1LW9mLWludmVzdGlnYXRpb24tZGlzYmFybWVudC1vZi1nZW9yZ2UtZS1iYXJuaGlsbFcDc3BjQgoAKuqp1l6Rg8yvUhlyYXF1ZWxhbG1hemFuQGhvdG1haWwuY29tWAQAAAAA&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075115056&sdata=s9%2BYhdX2ivQyiwBv5oft%2Bdb5Iy3i8ieIuhY4O%2B5l%2BpA%3D&reserved=0)
* Support efforts to [defund the police](https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flaundromatproject.us6.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df66b1e0209d22ad3d7e8f3388%26id%3Ddd8a4b77af%26e%3D9e35fc99a0&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec9964b21aee4ed23c3e08d80742e301%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267331139547377&sdata=Q4kV6fq0YWLOPREepM%2FQQ%2FSt4aEX956jJd%2FOEOZAfCA%3D&reserved=0) and [reallocate resources](https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flaundromatproject.us6.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df66b1e0209d22ad3d7e8f3388%26id%3Dd6a4a913e2%26e%3D9e35fc99a0&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec9964b21aee4ed23c3e08d80742e301%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267331139557372&sdata=9HC7fR5hnFoqbsvr9pV4%2FIr92hrzBSaQ%2FFdQ6Ua2tio%3D&reserved=0)
* Contribute to [bail funds](https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flaundromatproject.us6.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df66b1e0209d22ad3d7e8f3388%26id%3D7191058a05%26e%3D9e35fc99a0&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec9964b21aee4ed23c3e08d80742e301%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267331139567364&sdata=IUtb59JMnGt1y9iBac%2FKCrv9KxHDxiQLsjKRPiJBHPg%3D&reserved=0)
* Join or support a [mutual aid network](https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flaundromatproject.us6.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df66b1e0209d22ad3d7e8f3388%26id%3D54777258ab%26e%3D9e35fc99a0&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec9964b21aee4ed23c3e08d80742e301%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267331139577359&sdata=3bzYIfWIGetCKzC1iIWNAm7QHMsIRi8%2B3gJ%2F5X4cPFA%3D&reserved=0)
* Support Black-led organizations in [NYC](https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flaundromatproject.us6.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df66b1e0209d22ad3d7e8f3388%26id%3Df91d71fefd%26e%3D9e35fc99a0&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec9964b21aee4ed23c3e08d80742e301%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267331139587357&sdata=D1ioruidYtbvumkrsCFh%2FXn7PJ5TlAzJvUTv6RM0WA0%3D&reserved=0) and [nationwide](https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flaundromatproject.us6.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df66b1e0209d22ad3d7e8f3388%26id%3D82d0e91286%26e%3D9e35fc99a0&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec9964b21aee4ed23c3e08d80742e301%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267331139597346&sdata=K1eKIXUP61kJdtlSirKsJTX8zBK%2FrbqpSw1zkKW4uVo%3D&reserved=0), today and in the future
* [NYC Black Mutual Aid](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FR7r1TqHL_2FK2Z6J9ltpBw~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0QfaHR0cHM6Ly90d2l0dGVyLmNvbS9OWUNCbGFja0FpZFcDc3BjQgoAKuqp1l6Rg8yvUhlyYXF1ZWxhbG1hemFuQGhvdG1haWwuY29tWAQAAAAA&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075165027&sdata=MKqpotC%2B4L0QcMEQ4pCI4loKyN7L7VPOvMBX7a9po30%3D&reserved=0) [thread of who to support](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F5W1vGDNfcjshzTirKx0H-A~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0Q6aHR0cHM6Ly90d2l0dGVyLmNvbS9OWUNCbGFja0FpZC9zdGF0dXMvMTI2NzI3NDQ0Mzc2NTgwMDk2MVcDc3BjQgoAKuqp1l6Rg8yvUhlyYXF1ZWxhbG1hemFuQGhvdG1haWwuY29tWAQAAAAA&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075165027&sdata=y7%2FFsLEo8KXYAL%2FppAFniEjpxGW%2BsA%2Baew2qdQiDk68%3D&reserved=0)
* [Free Them All](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FwR-3hCMPCDFYVGXrvCFmkQ~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0QlaHR0cHM6Ly9mcmVldGhlbWFsbDRwdWJsaWNoZWFsdGgub3JnL1cDc3BjQgoAKuqp1l6Rg8yvUhlyYXF1ZWxhbG1hemFuQGhvdG1haWwuY29tWAQAAAAA&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075165027&sdata=1Qt%2FHstYX4PoK%2BfGusOUIUvZjFwmCDNlyxYkpQj444g%3D&reserved=0): A collective effort to reduce funding for racist and militarized police and carceral systems.
* [Vegas Freedom Fund](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FjzHShBStP8iQYmUYfEo9ew~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0QyaHR0cHM6Ly9zZWN1cmUuYWN0Ymx1ZS5jb20vZG9uYXRlL3ZlZ2FzZnJlZWRvbWZ1bmRXA3NwY0IKACrqqdZekYPMr1IZcmFxdWVsYWxtYXphbkBob3RtYWlsLmNvbVgEAAAAAA~~&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075175024&sdata=9k%2Fb7m%2B3YEyplyIxAvzLaWik7VqxskAEXKNnbThzdOc%3D&reserved=0): to combat mass incarceration in Clark County, the organization frees people in need, reunites families, and restores the presumption of innocence.
* [Reclaim the Block](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FcVsH34eKM5hYVCtkGlHRZw~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0Q2aHR0cHM6Ly9zZWN1cmUuZXZlcnlhY3Rpb24uY29tL3phZTRwckVlS0VTSEJ5ME1LWFRJY1EyVwNzcGNCCgAq6qnWXpGDzK9SGXJhcXVlbGFsbWF6YW5AaG90bWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAA~&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075175024&sdata=yGghlFB7jkEK3OPhyRCCr3wLF1YVXue8gg%2BmS%2FwDrLY%3D&reserved=0), a Minneapolis grassroots organization, has asked for donations to be diverted to a [list of organizations](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FQn9AczYTzx2dWFEoMErgaw~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0TDaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvZC8xeUxXR1RRSWUzOTY3aGRjOVJTeEJxNXM2S0taSGUtM19tV3A1b2VtZDdPQS9wcmV2aWV3P2ZiY2xpZD1Jd0FSMFVLZkFQaktWQklmUi1IRUdzQjlUZW9rS09wSVN4RVBzQmdua3d3czJBWl9GaGhtNDVGLUZiRW40JnBydT1BQUFCY3BDNUFuYypFTGtiS3VfUVN0QThhZkgxT3g2bmFRVwNzcGNCCgAq6qnWXpGDzK9SGXJhcXVlbGFsbWF6YW5AaG90bWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAA~&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075185019&sdata=haWEDFuQVO7owRA2wsxunt4fOM8C7jc6ZNpox186kHA%3D&reserved=0), including:
* [Pimento Relief Fund](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FYxVwOnGRv5Xpc4AbMoDP_A~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0QoaHR0cHM6Ly9hYmVwbXBscy5vcmcvcGltZW50by1yZWxpZWYtZnVuZFcDc3BjQgoAKuqp1l6Rg8yvUhlyYXF1ZWxhbG1hemFuQGhvdG1haWwuY29tWAQAAAAA&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075195011&sdata=j%2BMvug49234hhgpTftP4Kb%2FelqyZHFZ3A6y6dUxWVpc%3D&reserved=0): Pimento to provide black business without insurance relief after white supremacists set them on fire during the protests.
* [Women for Political Change](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FpTgbeb9Zy9T3KVGj1IhwvQ~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0Q2aHR0cHM6Ly9zZWN1cmUuZXZlcnlhY3Rpb24uY29tL1pOWW5VaWtHY1UyYjlPQVlGczFUZVEyVwNzcGNCCgAq6qnWXpGDzK9SGXJhcXVlbGFsbWF6YW5AaG90bWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAA~&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075205006&sdata=cYEiO8NopVUfFQUTwHOnTPZO6CZXGowtaTxLRnQJBL0%3D&reserved=0): Holistically investing in the leadership and political power of young women and trans & non-binary individuals throughout Minnesota
* Arts Workers for Black Lives: <https://artsworkersforblacklives.com/>

# Anti-Racism Training

## Implicit Bias test: <https://implicit.harvard.edu/implicit/takeatest.html>

## Participate in anti-racism trainings:

## The People’s Institute for Survival and Beyond: <https://www.pisab.org/programs/>

* + [Anti Racism Challenge](https://antiracisteveryday.com/7-day-antiracism-challenge/) With Chakita Patterson, MSW, Founder Of United Street Tours

## [Off the Mat, Into the World](https://otmtraining.offthematintotheworld.org/): Dismantling Racism Course Curriculum

## <https://otmtraining.offthematintotheworld.org/p/dismantling-racism-cr>

## Michelle C. Johnson: Author, yoga teacher, social justice activist, licensed clinical social worker, and Dismantling Racism trainer.

## BOOK: [Skill in action: radicalizing your yoga to create a just world](https://www.michellecjohnson.com/skill-in-action-book)

* [Scaffolded Anti-Racism Training](https://docs.google.com/document/d/1PrAq4iBNb4nVIcTsLcNlW8zjaQXBLkWayL8EaPlh0bc/preview?fbclid=IwAR0rlumHVwdVy1uPv2IdwCwAKjbvAMzzHj6qNiHR-7KoRn7Pviw_1VQoR14&pru=AAABcpq8c14%2AC_JncXmFmMjf8og2gUGURA)
* <https://medium.com/@cshutack/what-white-people-can-do-for-racial-justice-f2d18b0e0234>
* <https://www.racialequitytools.org/home>
* <https://www.equityinthecenter.org/>
* Daniel Lim Consulting: <https://dlimconsulting.com/clients/>
* Race Forward: <https://www.raceforward.org/>

**Anti Racism Resources:**

**Anti-Racist resources #1**

[https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BRlF2\_zhNe86SGgHa6-VlBO-QgirITwCTugSfKie5Fs/preview?pru=AAABcptkXNU\*NgJQyTkTzYRhwxp8QJC8LQ](https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BRlF2_zhNe86SGgHa6-VlBO-QgirITwCTugSfKie5Fs/preview?pru=AAABcptkXNU*NgJQyTkTzYRhwxp8QJC8LQ)

**Anti-Racist resources #2** [https://docs.google.com/document/d/1cYgOQb4ZjrSAePHm6N7cVoCIsT1QWwrvU5mZ19Rl0Qk/edit?fbclid=IwAR2T2udl2isxQwbEv2tV2kxQiOTel8C-wZ3f6ecctOBrhXvx6\_tKxxBR6y4#](https://docs.google.com/document/d/1cYgOQb4ZjrSAePHm6N7cVoCIsT1QWwrvU5mZ19Rl0Qk/edit?fbclid=IwAR2T2udl2isxQwbEv2tV2kxQiOTel8C-wZ3f6ecctOBrhXvx6_tKxxBR6y4)

**Anti-Racist resources #3**

[https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/16CFLrMySyQR8cLTmACUKtHfc-UQ9PUA0ktLAfApydS8/htmlview?usp=sharing&pru=AAABcqRi\_Bw\*ma-gYKjYiHMIiPErnpJQlQ#](https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/16CFLrMySyQR8cLTmACUKtHfc-UQ9PUA0ktLAfApydS8/htmlview?usp=sharing&pru=AAABcqRi_Bw*ma-gYKjYiHMIiPErnpJQlQ)

**Anti-Racist resources #4**

<https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1bUJrgX8vspyy7YttiEC2vD0DawrpPYiZs94V0ov7qZQ/htmlview>

**Anti-Racist resources #5**

<https://www.racialequitytools.org/resourcefiles/whiteaffinitygroup.pdf?fbclid=IwAR2IsmW2jv1YY2mnZanJ8KD4i10Je1LKzQ1RFKwKWJxSDOqPmiIrKr3t78w>

**Anti-Racist resources #6**

<https://www.racialequitytools.org/resourcefiles/Compilation_of_Racial_Identity_Models_7_15_11.pdf>

[Resources for Anti-Racist Action May-June 2020](https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F3viewstheater.us18.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dc81e6ea8fe047cabc0e98c708%26id%3D38fe3079bc%26e%3D3eab9c19e9&data=02%7C01%7C%7C7a92d8f9aba8480e425708d8062e1117%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266142202738366&sdata=54Z%2FnX2%2BICw9AxjBi%2FQnNFP%2BcPSdc2SXaW3eh0ZFf4M%3D&reserved=0)

the [*People's Institute for Survival and Beyond*](https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D0012I0GmOMjKU6qZy4SBI6ZYJ_smC1IHfd08_KVmKsZ3Md7OB98VcrhjnuD4BRrrUC-JtbOz7-mwKYQz55HAd_QAO_nx8VAmAmZCrs1QLD8i7Y-Vn9PTwbDVwoo0ChqtBbVrm1NOqADCAQ%3D%26c%3DPzSCFLEIvUuhj2nyUE0L39lgXXJyuuu1caibZ8c7Lwr-R3NJ23NPZA%3D%3D%26ch%3DPmdm4nOn5izdIxOcgCSnQWsaYJ1VNKLbXBWK6oTegFF1oB_q_f07Ng%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7C40f0a42f7fcb448b4f7708d8069d7107%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266620563910633&sdata=oypFGR1er%2FJ8zzQSyHDwzrMlvUJVm3hlcfZSoO%2Bh1Qk%3D&reserved=0). To our White Friends, check out the [*People's Institute for Survival and Beyond*](https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D0012I0GmOMjKU6qZy4SBI6ZYJ_smC1IHfd08_KVmKsZ3Md7OB98VcrhjnuD4BRrrUC-JtbOz7-mwKYQz55HAd_QAO_nx8VAmAmZCrs1QLD8i7Y-Vn9PTwbDVwoo0ChqtBbVrm1NOqADCAQ%3D%26c%3DPzSCFLEIvUuhj2nyUE0L39lgXXJyuuu1caibZ8c7Lwr-R3NJ23NPZA%3D%3D%26ch%3DPmdm4nOn5izdIxOcgCSnQWsaYJ1VNKLbXBWK6oTegFF1oB_q_f07Ng%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7C40f0a42f7fcb448b4f7708d8069d7107%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266620563920613&sdata=1m2JVbXCQyDvkYjJFsAWUHDtD6ufOAkv%2BRK5dD018ho%3D&reserved=0) as well as this list of reading and resources:

[*Showing Up for Racial Justice: 5 Ways White People Can Take Action in Response to White and*](https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D0012I0GmOMjKU6qZy4SBI6ZYJ_smC1IHfd08_KVmKsZ3Md7OB98VcrhjnuD4BRrrUC-_wQ3jjj_zx96Ne3ObJM-bEGAIdBuzdR_Wr5gVTWm7jFHQLghOxCbBOt1mpFZVzHP8GTtt42rxLuxzvoSOiviZddsZAr2ScJmhmtPyWCZJuxa9wwytK-0hdiG6B84QNmXqNsDy56s3-hCZetPUmWBUm3xG38JCsT6v14qvNiVYE1mV3UVTkY1Q1YZRYCLakHpsDAxo84ClrfjbITdujlAPIa43DMVf94iGDRsiGbI0Mo%3D%26c%3DPzSCFLEIvUuhj2nyUE0L39lgXXJyuuu1caibZ8c7Lwr-R3NJ23NPZA%3D%3D%26ch%3DPmdm4nOn5izdIxOcgCSnQWsaYJ1VNKLbXBWK6oTegFF1oB_q_f07Ng%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7C40f0a42f7fcb448b4f7708d8069d7107%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266620563930594&sdata=hFn1Xms%2BdKeBk2EwZosGEFI4zbq8RsysZJ1RjPceXjI%3D&reserved=0)

[*Support the Struggle Against Police Brutality*](https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D0012I0GmOMjKU6qZy4SBI6ZYJ_smC1IHfd08_KVmKsZ3Md7OB98VcrhjnuD4BRrrUC-MjEiFNEIppMbUD3cW3RRkwrP9ZfKMsrgI4Y9WEqzatJeEmLX2mD1Bfg6s9_LKjLoGumKqyxI3ANmxA-fVUfBs6EeidzF-AunohQcG3Y0I8G7tctY89-Yp_tAsLWH8lJdD07Ery3S-7poHg-2hM-1-mrufj55LeVvKR6EJenASP0%3D%26c%3DPzSCFLEIvUuhj2nyUE0L39lgXXJyuuu1caibZ8c7Lwr-R3NJ23NPZA%3D%3D%26ch%3DPmdm4nOn5izdIxOcgCSnQWsaYJ1VNKLbXBWK6oTegFF1oB_q_f07Ng%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7C40f0a42f7fcb448b4f7708d8069d7107%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266620564015445&sdata=Z%2FJtsA5ovC0JweL9V8A%2B0VIG8%2FbwxROfgZiwHZSt5Rk%3D&reserved=0)

[*Unpacking the invisible knapsack*](https://www.racialequitytools.org/resourcefiles/mcintosh.pdf)

[Talking About Race - The National Museum of African American History & Culture Portal](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FRGksc7gqXpYqOJCvo5EnQQ~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0QuaHR0cHM6Ly9ubWFhaGMuc2kuZWR1L2xlYXJuL3RhbGtpbmctYWJvdXQtcmFjZVcDc3BjQgoAKuqp1l6Rg8yvUhlyYXF1ZWxhbG1hemFuQGhvdG1haWwuY29tWAQAAAAA&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075065083&sdata=vX1pQMKfsGBiDItF3swSK%2FAZqzp8F5uNn08JgwtDx7I%3D&reserved=0)

[Anti-Racist Resources for White People](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FJ9wKyvRpX7EdctkZk44avg~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0TIaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvdS8wL2QvMUJSbEYyX3poTmU4NlNHZ0hhNi1WbEJPLVFnaXJJVHdDVHVnU2ZLaWU1RnMvbW9iaWxlYmFzaWM_ZmJjbGlkPUl3QVIzanJrTjNPTEk5UlB2OURVZ0lNUHZJZ2FhbHlhZXVtaHpEUmh0Y2VNR1RxSUpTNllIUGJrT3k3X0kmbWNfY2lkPWY0MDBlNmMzMDgmbWNfZWlkPTMyYmRkNjkyYWZXA3NwY0IKACrqqdZekYPMr1IZcmFxdWVsYWxtYXphbkBob3RtYWlsLmNvbVgEAAAAAA~~&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075085074&sdata=cVJeRcm6f3VPrGkPmGbnmOm366KJrMbf8X6u3DWGDos%3D&reserved=0)

[Anti-Racist Theatre essays on HowlRound](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F8tTE5Pe3-5OJ-aEbazPPmg~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0TWaHR0cHM6Ly9ob3dscm91bmQuY29tL2FudGktcmFjaXN0LXRoZWF0cmU_dXRtX3NvdXJjZT1Ib3dsUm91bmQrVGhlYXRyZStDb21tb25zK01haWxpbmcrTGlzdCZ1dG1fY2FtcGFpZ249MDJjMTJhYzdjOS1FTUFJTF9DQU1QQUlHTl8yMDE5XzA3XzE4XzAxXzUzX0NPUFlfMDEmdXRtX21lZGl1bT1lbWFpbCZ1dG1fdGVybT0wX2Y0YzJjM2IzNGYtMDJjMTJhYzdjOS01MzkwNzE1M1cDc3BjQgoAKuqp1l6Rg8yvUhlyYXF1ZWxhbG1hemFuQGhvdG1haWwuY29tWAQAAAAA&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075085074&sdata=aymC%2B2GUoZGxF0PcnTL0xFL6lKAksNA7n9LiS1xXJAI%3D&reserved=0)

[Scaffolding Anti-Racist Resources](https://docs.google.com/document/d/1PrAq4iBNb4nVIcTsLcNlW8zjaQXBLkWayL8EaPlh0bc/preview?pru=AAABcp7W0RA*s7YaQr2VEZm3S9FJIQYfBQ&fbclid=IwAR2Lw1cPWWrxuAPAL7j2sdj7-dOCQ-jTmdkQICCcAGrKADQb5bM-0Edds1A)

* [**Anti-Racism Resources for White People**](https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnyfa.us3.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dbe72a1ade78e55ac109800faa%26id%3D6e87408c38%26e%3D4949410cee&data=02%7C01%7C%7C6eb11d307210463c466408d807b5cdb8%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267824704268069&sdata=%2Fn%2FKcLeJY%2BP6K1PdVr8dNdt%2BuuGl8P3%2Bq3ZZmOV3zE0%3D&reserved=0) **| via Sarah Sophie Flicker and Alyssa Klein**
* [The Anti-Racist Reading List](https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnyfa.us3.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dbe72a1ade78e55ac109800faa%26id%3Dd7abeb852d%26e%3D4949410cee&data=02%7C01%7C%7C6eb11d307210463c466408d807b5cdb8%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267824704278048&sdata=IZsomoLsrTOYS9%2BcBwGv%2BgkYYTfu%2BEMjDT6F49FxO5A%3D&reserved=0) **| via Brea Baker for *Elle***
* [Who Gets to be Afraid in America?](https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnyfa.us3.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dbe72a1ade78e55ac109800faa%26id%3Dba011e4b1f%26e%3D4949410cee&data=02%7C01%7C%7C6eb11d307210463c466408d807b5cdb8%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267824704288032&sdata=UfWWmIBtr0PWYC8i7W61D4QWyVTwhwUCLTxw%2F417VDA%3D&reserved=0) **| via Ibram X. Kendi for *The Atlantic***
* [The 1619 Project: An Ongoing Initiative to Correct the Record on Slavery in the United States](https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnyfa.us3.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dbe72a1ade78e55ac109800faa%26id%3Db7b5cc80e8%26e%3D4949410cee&data=02%7C01%7C%7C6eb11d307210463c466408d807b5cdb8%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267824704298013&sdata=Urf81xE65EPVwpM0%2FyOpY01rqWJ1mNofi12a9PUO2cg%3D&reserved=0) **| via *The New York Times Magazine***
* [Resources for Accountability and Actions for Black Lives](https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnyfa.us3.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dbe72a1ade78e55ac109800faa%26id%3D34f1f1f08f%26e%3D4949410cee&data=02%7C01%7C%7C6eb11d307210463c466408d807b5cdb8%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267824704307997&sdata=LFeC8mnH4PEk7rp5Ox4x9l5rVA0S0fvdxxY8%2FVAYtaw%3D&reserved=0) **| via NALAC**
* **For white people -** [Whiteness and white privilege](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fglobal-action.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df129bee66ac406548f4cc4c08%26id%3D1b5f2d3d97%26e%3D40abeb1502&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf3dad953bef846d33ad508d80961683b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637269661255412297&sdata=r1BvOB%2BR%2FyY6Rd%2FUSMYM7AeuA44xV5gDnJ3xKCimDmk%3D&reserved=0)
* Equip yourself with knowledge on [anti-racism](https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flaundromatproject.us6.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df66b1e0209d22ad3d7e8f3388%26id%3Dff30df6243%26e%3D9e35fc99a0&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec9964b21aee4ed23c3e08d80742e301%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267331139607346&sdata=bEJJAQP37vqEU%2BvWhUdkMd7UGxd8Qs6cD%2Fkanj%2FzgOo%3D&reserved=0)
* <https://www.showingupforracialjustice.org/>
* <https://www.ibramxkendi.com/antiracism-center-2>
* <http://www.pisab.org/>
* <https://ideas.capacityinteractive.com/ci-to-eye-podcast-episodes/is-your-organization-anti-racist-cardozie-jones>

# Gaining Awareness

* Allyship
  + [*White Fragility*](https://www.penguinrandomhouse.com/books/566247/white-fragility-by-robin-diangelo/) by Robin DiAngelo
  + “[How White Parents Can Talk To Their Kids About Race](https://www.huffpost.com/entry/how-white-parents-talk-kids-race_l_5ed522dbc5b6a2704f44c045?guccounter=1&guce_referrer=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuYnJpY2FydHNtZWRpYS5vcmcvYmxvZy9yZXNvdXJjZXMtc3VwcG9ydGluZy1ibGFjay1saXZlcy1tYXR0ZXItbW92ZW1lbnQ_dXRtX3NvdXJjZT1CUklDK01hc3RlcitFbWFpbCtMaXN0JnV0bV9jYW1wYWlnbj01YjkxZTZlYzQ3LUJSSUNfSEFQUEVOSU5HU181XzlfMjAxOV9DT1BZX0NPUFlfMDEmdXRtX21lZGl1bT1lbWFpbCZ1dG1fdGVybT0wXzk1ODdhMTAyMTAtNWI5MWU2ZWM0Ny0yNjk2ODA5MjUmbWNfY2lkPTViOTFlNmVjNDcmbWNfZWlkPTFlOGM5MTA5NzE&guce_referrer_sig=AQAAAE4l4Eu9DBo9H5_8pznHivxsGiiyst1qm--YFaafxXCejYJsgJVAdmWkBvFKU7Kpx625frAd7tnF2uBj6vyq1BcZoouvZ5upq9bKelSX9-lC62NcGDVrAKwCgpe7eGosyqfaJtSlZ6Lk6dQT0sJuc6OEexrPdnpr3VNhPja_GWB1)” article by Huffington Post
  + “[75 Things White People can do for Racial Justice](https://medium.com/equality-includes-you/what-white-people-can-do-for-racial-justice-f2d18b0e0234)” article by Medium
  + [5 Tips for Being an Ally](https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_dg86g-QlM0) Youtube Video by Chescaleigh
  + “[Non-Black People of Color Need to Start Having Conversations About the Anti-Blackness in Our Communities](https://www.dosomething.org/us/articles/our-role-as-non-black-people-of-color-in-disrupting-racism)” article by Sharon Park for [DoSomething.org](https://www.dosomething.org/us)
  + [Race, Anti-Racist, & DEI Resources for Allies](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FEGfxs9QslsLMsUUPpdLLlA~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0RUaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvZC8xeVFLTGN3SE91VU9TRmpnaVFrX3RQMEdkN2FGMElYYlYyaVJuTTRPSnhNRS9lZGl0VwNzcGNCCgAq6qnWXpGDzK9SGXJhcXVlbGFsbWF6YW5AaG90bWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAA~&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075075081&sdata=XZbGo2xVf%2Fr4vev4SiZn2dwP5ECqsXW4Bc7ds5ywCdg%3D&reserved=0)

* [Equal Justice Initiative](https://eji.org/)
* [The 1619 Project](https://www.nytimes.com/interactive/2019/08/14/magazine/1619-america-slavery.html) by The New York Times
* [*How to be an Anti-Racist*](https://www.ibramxkendi.com/how-to-be-an-antiracist-1) by Ibram X. Kendi
* [*Evicted: Poverty and Profit in the American City*](https://www.penguinrandomhouse.com/books/247816/evicted-by-matthew-desmond/) by Matthew Desmond
* [*The Color of Law: A Forgotten History of How Our Government Segregated America*](https://www.barnesandnoble.com/w/the-color-of-law-richard-rothstein/1124822159) by Richard Rothstein
* [*The New Jim Crow: Mass Incarceration in the Age of Colorblindness*](https://newjimcrow.com/) by Michelle Alexander
* [ARRAY 101](https://www.array101.org/) a new online education initiative created by Ava DuVernay’s company that shares dynamic social impact learning guides for the company’s films and television series with students all over the world free of charge. Described as supplemental learning materials for teaching students grade nine and above, including adults, the learning companions will be a resource to anyone looking to expand their knowledge of social justice and advocacy.
* [How to Make this Moment the Turning Point for Real Change](https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001mwDyqw08ywJPxRhsXIF-kjOqmYl06R_JKPWoYW4dvOcQLEL4vqlmrpvSMTo-NxAhct37BjZd0XXMttMIiUZ9P032r-Qdqn_jU3rU3Ia8nwU2QU4SW-KU0NmhzlPLOPbkwjUOQDw4mX4678nTGsUzOoK-deJNQiyxSma85M77tqH-99pEAo5ktbcEbtpLDt8tsTE4sV3fzf9W7py0EzCfLQM4c-DMMOHy0pCjbWgJlHJ3Oiv3PvywmcWuZKnmmIR7%26c%3DS2BSWZAYsI4FZflRF_ZdvbLGkkmk6FqkRqjLYKiTHQb19gwsKeYArw%3D%3D%26ch%3D_eEJuK7XnoFM5yFe8Zd6ssPamqqh6QSZqlwhsz_j5KaK_DSwUED7yw%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7C85c9e4c8788f428f941f08d80747e88c%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267352705077737&sdata=3Qf5XZD00hGxj3gKjy6%2B%2BnodLO3l43UmhHYZiBpL5RI%3D&reserved=0)

This article by former President Barack Obama shows how we can further drive the momentum around this call for change...and build positive strategies to support this heightened wave of activism that’s taking hold.

* The Smithsonian’s National Museum of African American History and Culture [Talking About Race](https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001mwDyqw08ywJPxRhsXIF-kjOqmYl06R_JKPWoYW4dvOcQLEL4vqlmrpvSMTo-NxAhGEO10X_Lj50iqKn6xZC7lNiRrRKCMpBPxvLe7BF-vOYPiY7kda4vb1PP-piF_YrnHJazNvYe9R0x4A8fCXQwpSeR3LzGgyLGKPdHMxMUGQHibMrvNX5FNw%3D%3D%26c%3DS2BSWZAYsI4FZflRF_ZdvbLGkkmk6FqkRqjLYKiTHQb19gwsKeYArw%3D%3D%26ch%3D_eEJuK7XnoFM5yFe8Zd6ssPamqqh6QSZqlwhsz_j5KaK_DSwUED7yw%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7C85c9e4c8788f428f941f08d80747e88c%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267352705067740&sdata=vmgSIaw6pjawT0xUlqvCpvxXHfZt6fntP7VZLDzNJ%2BI%3D&reserved=0), a new online portal designed to help individuals, families and communities talk about racism, racial identity and the way these forces shape every aspect of society, from the economy and politics to the broader American culture.
* ["Talking About Race" Portal](https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnyfa.us3.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dbe72a1ade78e55ac109800faa%26id%3Db953b6f1dd%26e%3D4949410cee&data=02%7C01%7C%7C6eb11d307210463c466408d807b5cdb8%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267824704248103&sdata=AuxvasbKwMjiKm8aLHTajl7CSuVUMLRJj2otsKpm%2FTQ%3D&reserved=0) via National Museum of African American History
* [Find a way to support](https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flaundromatproject.us6.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df66b1e0209d22ad3d7e8f3388%26id%3D84cd211615%26e%3D9e35fc99a0&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec9964b21aee4ed23c3e08d80742e301%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267331139657319&sdata=7wV14OUyOaL%2FQH4mFKJybA8VGMQQempP7oKmTpvLpt4%3D&reserved=0) beyond the streets
* Southern Poverty Law Center: [**https://www.splcenter.org/teaching-tolerance**](https://www.splcenter.org/teaching-tolerance)
* <https://www.sceneonradio.org/seeing-white/> Seeing Whiteness
* <https://podcasts.apple.com/us/podcast/code-switch/id1112190608> Code switch
* <https://ideas.capacityinteractive.com/ci-to-eye-podcast-episodes/president-of-the-national-civil-rights-museum-terri-lee-freeman>
* <https://nmaahc.si.edu/learn/talking-about-race>

# Spreading Awareness

* Social Media: Now more than ever, we must keep our communities safe. If you're in New York City, share the citywide curfew guidance [here](https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fggenyc.us4.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D1cf469eeee79ab50d1c4caaff%26id%3D7f350ad56d%26e%3Db6c6258f6a&data=02%7C01%7C%7C4e074244be7a47444cc708d807bdfcca%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267859852863775&sdata=IVsp0%2FAuscWUH8IV3Reo2DMKBUW05HCTHidKih3q%2FhY%3D&reserved=0), and continue to share your latest updates on Twitter, Instagram and Facebook. 
  + [Campaign to #repeal50a](https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ObbcCt2bHz5gcw0pjB3XJpdswTGoi9Gf6xsBDgNj6Wg/edit)
  + [The hashtag #BlackLivesMatter emerges: Social activism on Twitter](https://www.pewresearch.org/internet/2016/08/15/the-hashtag-blacklivesmatter-emerges-social-activism-on-twitter/)
  + @[blackvisionscollective](https://instagram.com/blackvisionscollective?igshid=bmq000rrud3l)
  + @[mpjinstitute](https://instagram.com/mpjinstitute?igshid=1xiuu6g3jr5qi)
  + @[audrelordeproject](https://instagram.com/audrelordeproject?igshid=a373pk2kf5fl)
  + @[blackwomensblueprint](https://instagram.com/blackwomensblueprint?igshid=d89xao7zxrjp)

# Black Lives Matter Comprehensive Resources

* [Black Lives Matter](https://blacklivesmatter.com/about/) official website
* [Ways To Help](https://blacklivesmatters.carrd.co/)This site was started by @dehyedration on carrd.co
* [Color of Change](https://colorofchange.org/)
* [Campaign Zero](https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Farsnovanyc.us1.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D39d90fa543d29e66105516d59%26id%3Da791eb9491%26e%3Defe05f82a3&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cadb09ffd11a84475608808d805c7eaa5%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637265703472889297&sdata=wKn%2FZjZ%2B2PGGfggwcpQ0cMgUv32MKvGBtXIRZiDKuxE%3D&reserved=0)
* [The Movement for Black Lives](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fglobal-action.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df129bee66ac406548f4cc4c08%26id%3D9d73f96794%26e%3D40abeb1502&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf3dad953bef846d33ad508d80961683b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637269661255332340&sdata=YWEPrHAjYZCB1b5PnW3hntA8r7No%2BrEk56iCMnY7khw%3D&reserved=0)
* [Reclaim the Block](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fglobal-action.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df129bee66ac406548f4cc4c08%26id%3D7cd10718b0%26e%3D40abeb1502&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf3dad953bef846d33ad508d80961683b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637269661255332340&sdata=hD1F0c%2F3VfQ%2B%2Bok6JSTJX86Dk%2BaS2O5oEFFnkb1TtsM%3D&reserved=0)
* [Communities United for Police Reform](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fglobal-action.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df129bee66ac406548f4cc4c08%26id%3Dea0ae73182%26e%3D40abeb1502&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf3dad953bef846d33ad508d80961683b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637269661255342340&sdata=6GpOO8kEuNyNf%2FHN8iv0iOmIiMg8Uws8RuEysT0oli4%3D&reserved=0), [#NYCBudgetJustice](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fglobal-action.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df129bee66ac406548f4cc4c08%26id%3Dcb0c8b4bc9%26e%3D40abeb1502&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf3dad953bef846d33ad508d80961683b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637269661255342340&sdata=3OnckqK4gngK%2FQNw0BM1w7X4eiI95M2fqOg4wWeHnjA%3D&reserved=0)
* [The Okra Project](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fglobal-action.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df129bee66ac406548f4cc4c08%26id%3D3fbad6dee2%26e%3D40abeb1502&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf3dad953bef846d33ad508d80961683b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637269661255352326&sdata=c1J%2BFXmaCCgSUPrnbwYB0CLgHdWfa3lwQVx%2F0pz5VBI%3D&reserved=0)
* [Trans Justice Funding Project](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fglobal-action.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df129bee66ac406548f4cc4c08%26id%3D508fcf8dce%26e%3D40abeb1502&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf3dad953bef846d33ad508d80961683b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637269661255352326&sdata=poEqD2ppCCtkJK87AFstGCYOhUcjAzqM8YzvLsPm7MM%3D&reserved=0)
* [NAACP Legal Defense and Educational Fund](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001mEcF-VjaRaIFCwN4NBHGGdYO5R9WXOmHYy8nXTsLNYbQKgU9BcVxb-WkxnJSp2Tb-A0qoquQiXSldfNXyvnJliwV0iXRQgQpYlh5ztzwp33RTWl9Qda5XomLjN-IMCXDKOgnjsc7Nx9IHcyoVZwkG-6WPliYVwmivH3crJ61Mi2ImLHggETiaZiYTsS2uSxinWEWSZ6Zjf-k5GKLR_gWORXwXKD2H5QSw1iETRVsGOhUD-OB2uHX_npU6zyOGBnLivMmO7ReoHi6DJ7RKcB0BNig5SUgaEsdvzCwm_ZqwsvUerYhTdqzfsw_Pa7iZZ0546fko07HHS4AbjaOjHlsDo_nqn8GohOZ6gAytPMDYvPMhFlbSm74b0f9-K9JnNgVHdXrKcDCmwqx8F6iO2aIbvPUOFNfzOrv%26c%3DgvJXWwsjHEFoNYUolGynCJTxjPBrFzsADh7mFJp1UJOqtc9vXzRB8w%3D%3D%26ch%3DFm-aiNX61CfzmNZRol_OlEHBpBWpy7-KfshPqjFefIykqV2Pljgc_A%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cea19860390e445515b9a08d807dcade9%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267991671664014&sdata=y3pgwHufNQV%2FJaaTgo6YqIDjGTsB4Vdu82QCd9ux37M%3D&reserved=0)

# Voting Resources

* [Vote!](https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flaundromatproject.us6.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df66b1e0209d22ad3d7e8f3388%26id%3D566eb0e5a4%26e%3D9e35fc99a0&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec9964b21aee4ed23c3e08d80742e301%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267331139627336&sdata=ps6hWbJBm1i%2BVNa2271uw7joHbl2UVcIynY5aw81oqI%3D&reserved=0) And [r](https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flaundromatproject.us6.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df66b1e0209d22ad3d7e8f3388%26id%3D142afd9645%26e%3D9e35fc99a0&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec9964b21aee4ed23c3e08d80742e301%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267331139637334&sdata=kA6FtQjH3TKW6WoFnO3f75CyDFIlTPjOt0b2OQhw4k0%3D&reserved=0)[equest your absentee ballot](https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flaundromatproject.us6.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df66b1e0209d22ad3d7e8f3388%26id%3D523b5d9ee2%26e%3D9e35fc99a0&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec9964b21aee4ed23c3e08d80742e301%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267331139647326&sdata=NdY04OupawutIOIcqao266Tv6L5%2BMakZO6SlFmdzRqA%3D&reserved=0)

# Educational Materials

* [Teaching Materials and Resources Related to Teaching for Black Lives](https://docs.google.com/document/d/18SMwaDf_-MLV8yLsjPKG30JPJJeQrcLvlPMvUQsgJ7E/edit)
* [Critical Racial & Social Justice Education](https://robindiangelo.com/) by Robin DiAngelo
* [Racecraft](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fglobal-action.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df129bee66ac406548f4cc4c08%26id%3D91364b6a63%26e%3D40abeb1502&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf3dad953bef846d33ad508d80961683b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637269661255362322&sdata=PzzB3ipAqKSKzqtfvPL5IorgQXZa5Az7iHsAn%2FcVS5E%3D&reserved=0) by Karen E. Fields and Barbara J. Fields
* [The Revolution Starts at Home](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fglobal-action.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df129bee66ac406548f4cc4c08%26id%3D13404d849a%26e%3D40abeb1502&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf3dad953bef846d33ad508d80961683b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637269661255362322&sdata=n4SvRC3h7EhxjwNfHV3wzpHzCdBNQwMZUwTQ6SxC4lI%3D&reserved=0) edited by Ching-In Chen, Jai Dulani, Leah Lakshmi Piepzna-Samarasinha
* [Understanding and resisting divide and conquer tactics](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fglobal-action.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df129bee66ac406548f4cc4c08%26id%3D5d6e92b615%26e%3D40abeb1502&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf3dad953bef846d33ad508d80961683b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637269661255362322&sdata=FU6Ni%2FHAIXF%2FH1p3lDYCZNpyQGF2GwOnfod2ZRMODeQ%3D&reserved=0) by AORTA
* [GAP films](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fglobal-action.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df129bee66ac406548f4cc4c08%26id%3Dd0c735b425%26e%3D40abeb1502&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf3dad953bef846d33ad508d80961683b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637269661255372315&sdata=GJnEERSWf5GkLqegVCk9ykYo0lYw1dXR%2BdGBvv8wDkY%3D&reserved=0)
* [Resources for Talking with Youth](https://docs.google.com/document/d/1P7zJ5ZWEtIMDqwhpekoEF7I8r-X2cL7nZnKexB-Hymk/edit)
* [Race and Children](https://www.prettygooddesign.org/blog/Blog%20Post%20Title%20One-5new4?fbclid=IwAR2SiVgrI6Im18zYl2g3WA0pX_SSzwugnfgjrX3ERzEcag8Hi6K_pDUbYfw)
* [Brooklyn Arts Exchange Anti-Racist Resources for Youth & Families](https://youth.bax.org/general-information/bax-education-core-values/anti-racist-resources-youth-families/)
* [Letters for Black Lives](https://kundiman.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=16ddd577ce3c13333ca7fa954&id=926a8827e2&e=bd0a2b6b95): Templates to discuss anti-blackness to families
* [Teaching for Black Lives](https://kundiman.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=16ddd577ce3c13333ca7fa954&id=c950cc7a70&e=bd0a2b6b95): Curriculum and teaching resources
* [#GetFreeWrites](https://kundiman.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=16ddd577ce3c13333ca7fa954&id=cbffecc205&e=bd0a2b6b95): List of writing prompts on police brutality and racist violence by the Dark Noise Collective
* <https://www.yesmagazine.org/democracy/2017/07/10/7-reminders-for-white-parents-talking-to-their-kids-about-police-killing-black-people/?fbclid=IwAR3GsqPbozylaf9CspjlNwQt_Fqwnrgxx_RdH4FuNrvgODzxrEWxrNRmePo>
* <https://www.facinghistory.org/educator-resources/current-events/reflecting-george-floyds-death-police-violence-towards-black-americans?utm_source=hellobar&utm_medium=topbar-desktop> Facing History and Ourselves
* Center for Racial Justice in Education: <https://centerracialjustice.org/>

# Collectives

|  |
| --- |
| * [Black Visions Collective](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001mEcF-VjaRaIFCwN4NBHGGdYO5R9WXOmHYy8nXTsLNYbQKgU9BcVxb-WkxnJSp2Tb1XBPF4LYgLWivWMc09PH0oAc0GBC5pqxPptkD0EVfDSRUSjwK97aruuvJzs6J7p2VcU_qgY6OLXoPsgvAj8e7j1cmZQ5yCoc-r7T55LoazmHo5dgMY8x-yqYfGxcnchyY5FWCp1VElDYOL1S-uMfW1S7xkzaiFqEJI6ug2zdX_Sg_AuPs_gUhTJ7HWch718uuBkyo42fcnLklitcNfiUzYvuCEy74Ztp0LCICCOZCptx-kRj0ONBirxJhUIiTR330EdfuZuTnQAAiGQlhpU6OLLZp5nNkIB0fKLKBRiTKidLWGD2sORaY4ZvU0oE38F3vba9TAzvWVYFGc_RGeQsD9NpGfy9JHCu%26c%3DgvJXWwsjHEFoNYUolGynCJTxjPBrFzsADh7mFJp1UJOqtc9vXzRB8w%3D%3D%26ch%3DFm-aiNX61CfzmNZRol_OlEHBpBWpy7-KfshPqjFefIykqV2Pljgc_A%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cea19860390e445515b9a08d807dcade9%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267991671614043&sdata=pQ%2FGXHRy5IVwymIo4V6CEy38DMEjmmsBeYF53an1N44%3D&reserved=0) * [VOCAL New York](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001mEcF-VjaRaIFCwN4NBHGGdYO5R9WXOmHYy8nXTsLNYbQKgU9BcVxb-WkxnJSp2TbV5Lk8EaSEWS1EMCBA9beL4s5gpEJdRb0sap6fQ2jHpE19GBcD4DhqNL3QeWXpd0U9rji-GCs0dTEVoOC03tUwQ%3D%3D%26c%3DgvJXWwsjHEFoNYUolGynCJTxjPBrFzsADh7mFJp1UJOqtc9vXzRB8w%3D%3D%26ch%3DFm-aiNX61CfzmNZRol_OlEHBpBWpy7-KfshPqjFefIykqV2Pljgc_A%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cea19860390e445515b9a08d807dcade9%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267991671693996&sdata=Qin8hFjC4Cw74Cpc0PfGIjM1ZqA85uKyYS2dMmuM8Po%3D&reserved=0) * [What to Send Up On Your Own](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001mEcF-VjaRaIFCwN4NBHGGdYO5R9WXOmHYy8nXTsLNYbQKgU9BcVxb-WkxnJSp2TbS-IkBuaE3f6_v8RWejUyju71M6MsGMXRY2aEhKBolgzNrRqJuUH6QoF3Cdc8YkP0Q2f_QgQp73pJ997L_eGP1A9brn8UoZMz-mAJUOAeuoBgTd_nG1XSPeooPQLynsNt4fIeuFCZPIrZ1OqAnM88REIei4R8eljK3paG1yKfUeyY-RVAI1MiVfOpRMuSLi4rtgiUZnDv-TmvFtiuG3WrkVw4tnakjzvSWnA-HJh8jBlBvUMcGyDwbeR1ETuJqmb1YDtIRs24nnxeq-2mWO73P3Ps9KtC_-yNyKKaU9P6QZiptOZgSy6FCmnYmHyXRUUk8P0DmxcgU5vkeAid9CXDiUoTTfKXG8suhczdoxSM5e0%3D%26c%3DgvJXWwsjHEFoNYUolGynCJTxjPBrFzsADh7mFJp1UJOqtc9vXzRB8w%3D%3D%26ch%3DFm-aiNX61CfzmNZRol_OlEHBpBWpy7-KfshPqjFefIykqV2Pljgc_A%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cea19860390e445515b9a08d807dcade9%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267991671693996&sdata=oN1Xi8c2aTRrqN2pYaJBP9wE2My2iH25mYSiusX1CzE%3D&reserved=0) * [WNYC - Code Switch](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001mEcF-VjaRaIFCwN4NBHGGdYO5R9WXOmHYy8nXTsLNYbQKgU9BcVxb-WkxnJSp2Tbga247RqOptd0rt8ig_d_lPQDbv6DH2C-Gxb9i8qEjpVd2V6D97B0RrvG0MqVxYe2rC_F3W4PJqCjmYVrKEgzXHZVIMTXPZOqT9ycL8Pz8xq7nhoct7zZxR-aAE7wS0ttIlkw2KBMGmo%3D%26c%3DgvJXWwsjHEFoNYUolGynCJTxjPBrFzsADh7mFJp1UJOqtc9vXzRB8w%3D%3D%26ch%3DFm-aiNX61CfzmNZRol_OlEHBpBWpy7-KfshPqjFefIykqV2Pljgc_A%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cea19860390e445515b9a08d807dcade9%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267991671703991&sdata=BpVUKkNKHgAWfb4jFkh%2Bj0i%2FSt8ybSOK6jLfuxF1y5E%3D&reserved=0) * [Black Visions Collective](https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Farsnovanyc.us1.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D39d90fa543d29e66105516d59%26id%3Da2165b82de%26e%3Defe05f82a3&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cadb09ffd11a84475608808d805c7eaa5%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637265703472859307&sdata=HFsYOeTD3D75uiaqc133lFvlsAiCFbpI8itJZtAEeNo%3D&reserved=0) * [The Conscious Kid](https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Farsnovanyc.us1.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D39d90fa543d29e66105516d59%26id%3D32c6642784%26e%3Defe05f82a3&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cadb09ffd11a84475608808d805c7eaa5%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637265703472909294&sdata=rF8z%2BR0wreZ1vWw%2FSC7ZqGcmWBZ1%2BMrdD3C3sjqcNC8%3D&reserved=0) * [Equality for Flatbush](https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Farsnovanyc.us1.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D39d90fa543d29e66105516d59%26id%3D21f04a7b88%26e%3Defe05f82a3&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cadb09ffd11a84475608808d805c7eaa5%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637265703472919284&sdata=4upeO2G3BTCpcCdkRh0xVgdZPQMBDW2NYBaQsAvvH5Y%3D&reserved=0) * [Southern Poverty Law Center](https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Farsnovanyc.us1.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D39d90fa543d29e66105516d59%26id%3D9a8c955475%26e%3Defe05f82a3&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cadb09ffd11a84475608808d805c7eaa5%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637265703472979258&sdata=Tab%2Bgtq%2FaJSSch%2FNnLdsjNbgZGQR20ef3llUi3Ds6Fg%3D&reserved=0) * [Communities United Against Police Brutality](https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F3viewstheater.us18.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dc81e6ea8fe047cabc0e98c708%26id%3Db0bda730cb%26e%3D3eab9c19e9&data=02%7C01%7C%7C7a92d8f9aba8480e425708d8062e1117%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266142202768342&sdata=5koJZ7ze9TVup2dNbUE3Htn2b81xgBaaahBOHsHPNbU%3D&reserved=0) * [Reclaim the Block](https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F3viewstheater.us18.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dc81e6ea8fe047cabc0e98c708%26id%3Dcc15f1f472%26e%3D3eab9c19e9&data=02%7C01%7C%7C7a92d8f9aba8480e425708d8062e1117%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266142202768342&sdata=h7hwazWO7%2FQtdad16cM0MD2DLAi5Rjq%2FI1vFRWnLqXA%3D&reserved=0) * <https://www.joincampaignzero.org/#vision> * <http://southtosouth.org/> |

# Donate without Spending Money

* [How to financially help BLM with NO MONEY/leaving your house (Invest in the future for FREE)](https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bCgLa25fDHM&feature=youtu.be) Youtube video by Zoe Amira

# Bail Funds

* [National Bail Fund Network — Community Justice Exchange](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FY-NW234bW7u6NhfNoTCIhw~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0Q3aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuY29tbXVuaXR5anVzdGljZWV4Y2hhbmdlLm9yZy9uYmZuLWRpcmVjdG9yeVcDc3BjQgoAKuqp1l6Rg8yvUhlyYXF1ZWxhbG1hemFuQGhvdG1haWwuY29tWAQAAAAA&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075155034&sdata=yIUS%2FTCiJ06Iu050Ofufeko3FDoqdRWT2ogOeWR8GcM%3D&reserved=0)
* [National Bailout Fund](https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F3viewstheater.us18.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dc81e6ea8fe047cabc0e98c708%26id%3D3e825ea267%26e%3D3eab9c19e9&data=02%7C01%7C%7C7a92d8f9aba8480e425708d8062e1117%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266142202738366&sdata=%2BoeQwA0ioHUElsGAuOipc78LFrd20vAxN%2BQ8%2FLNYEeI%3D&reserved=0)
* [The Bail Project](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001mEcF-VjaRaIFCwN4NBHGGdYO5R9WXOmHYy8nXTsLNYbQKgU9BcVxb-WkxnJSp2TbnZZ6FIk1Gy2LzMOx2M7f4K_RnaAw5UTueRO_yvsptihbQoV-Ls4W3o4rFObR4XhfAwHbxE6V46-tgHzodCP9IIT8vFTRcj3IgocAiDfcm3InXXy7USf3X8sMhkLGj2f1tCrIe8kifXuwGRnfAsfEFCM0XRo-zobH_weiE-ZVO9KxoJaw8KNcy03jv8m6JOVEkgt-FjqIpSflvkcB2gjUstpxwmIpyfS5EIbLJ2wr2EM5HyczN_ZvggCsBMWMraEPlHqAshHnnXAMYT3Sd_S0NjT4WwHc_6BEkLqRq0ZFeb1qTwxQsvAQZo1hRO-AsnUXWbxzrtBHtaY%3D%26c%3DgvJXWwsjHEFoNYUolGynCJTxjPBrFzsADh7mFJp1UJOqtc9vXzRB8w%3D%3D%26ch%3DFm-aiNX61CfzmNZRol_OlEHBpBWpy7-KfshPqjFefIykqV2Pljgc_A%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cea19860390e445515b9a08d807dcade9%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267991671684004&sdata=wDpgrusi7HiNZJ%2FvWCzVF4nr%2Fz0P%2Fx2LQCTWjvF2cds%3D&reserved=0)
* [Liberty Fund NYC](https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Farsnovanyc.us1.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D39d90fa543d29e66105516d59%26id%3D40d3ccec17%26e%3Defe05f82a3&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cadb09ffd11a84475608808d805c7eaa5%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637265703472929273&sdata=2kjAW0Lw7Q%2BI3WcW5%2Bh29ADgpA8ahwyhKgUGiaby5qM%3D&reserved=0)
* [The Bronx Freedom Fund](https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Farsnovanyc.us1.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D39d90fa543d29e66105516d59%26id%3D248c2b9aeb%26e%3Defe05f82a3&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cadb09ffd11a84475608808d805c7eaa5%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637265703472869301&sdata=xcPFEWiFanaQH3AuvILVNiLceFe1f4lmiubBzu5M%2FmI%3D&reserved=0)
* [Brooklyn Community Bail Fund](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FBd0oj8cP1iE5LhJH9T7YvA~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0QdaHR0cHM6Ly9icm9va2x5bmJhaWxmdW5kLm9yZy9XA3NwY0IKACrqqdZekYPMr1IZcmFxdWVsYWxtYXphbkBob3RtYWlsLmNvbVgEAAAAAA~~&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075155034&sdata=ssuWCKfybPte6rk1o54%2B62a%2BAiWb4fMFhuaYv2GGzDw%3D&reserved=0)
* [Louisville Community Bail Fund](https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Farsnovanyc.us1.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D39d90fa543d29e66105516d59%26id%3D55eb858a7f%26e%3Defe05f82a3&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cadb09ffd11a84475608808d805c7eaa5%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637265703472929273&sdata=tazLljoU87P2920bZtjS4vaUVd8lGLxLCXunq70DfpU%3D&reserved=0)
* [Minnesota Freedom Fund](https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Farsnovanyc.us1.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D39d90fa543d29e66105516d59%26id%3Da8289d32a3%26e%3Defe05f82a3&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cadb09ffd11a84475608808d805c7eaa5%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637265703472939269&sdata=xISoA6IqHY%2BXIRL61XNeWQv4nFtjKgdt%2BCHHDtcQFT8%3D&reserved=0)
* [Philadelphia Bail Fund](https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Farsnovanyc.us1.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D39d90fa543d29e66105516d59%26id%3D92bdbd3446%26e%3Defe05f82a3&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cadb09ffd11a84475608808d805c7eaa5%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637265703472959257&sdata=%2FKl5IJeWYBs3SmK4ixEIn0bn7Tut%2FMxY7cdcRacMwAI%3D&reserved=0)
* [**Bail Out Fund links**](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001mEcF-VjaRaIFCwN4NBHGGdYO5R9WXOmHYy8nXTsLNYbQKgU9BcVxb-WkxnJSp2TbExiR6bGVBcfbQpD57UNMT3Wj9kG--uMzHugLuFc7MWCApZzUEoVtytukT66NICxDp1UsAebIkBeR4KmqFJy_PfqB8WFE9eKmyH-Q7k6iZRKIVN4aBNJqnwy9Zh7xeWXtlRxptZVb1fq-6XaLOxP5m6GKSov8q4u48MI8VAH6wVLigY85uZwatiutphZAEC-YnIeRaOsWyjKks9DDsrZx87fOUIw0KjlOp7r5GrcGUiTt1kZs5cc9dWDaIxoVyUBxlwd_eB4sEkP0u_4IIdxoIunihH64uG5p2AgtCTeteyvAgWzVM2XcehCTK71mXoDDG9BQT2gQtDpDvQv09SRTvwcvWy5SKgT23RdRyzMNXmSfCFCZb3z79MOBHSsLTEyHumfv1qlt3SbiCozPRiM0WA%3D%3D%26c%3DgvJXWwsjHEFoNYUolGynCJTxjPBrFzsADh7mFJp1UJOqtc9vXzRB8w%3D%3D%26ch%3DFm-aiNX61CfzmNZRol_OlEHBpBWpy7-KfshPqjFefIykqV2Pljgc_A%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cea19860390e445515b9a08d807dcade9%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267991671604049&sdata=s%2BuFLy%2FI5irAtTJCtkeb4x4VVVhP43XAr1O9vLS24pc%3D&reserved=0)
* [**Black Mama’s Bail Out - National Bail Out**](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001mEcF-VjaRaIFCwN4NBHGGdYO5R9WXOmHYy8nXTsLNYbQKgU9BcVxb-WkxnJSp2TbYYQqvMRkNZlk-s1EY4rFbOPuG-SI3lbPKvE-5CuFTwkV0Gxv3UCr__73mf4CEHidfCN_qAOSnjoS9VurpZLviT2RfRPhoxRnWsvIuwe7T0hl1FkbKQKLAQ%3D%3D%26c%3DgvJXWwsjHEFoNYUolGynCJTxjPBrFzsADh7mFJp1UJOqtc9vXzRB8w%3D%3D%26ch%3DFm-aiNX61CfzmNZRol_OlEHBpBWpy7-KfshPqjFefIykqV2Pljgc_A%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cea19860390e445515b9a08d807dcade9%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267991671614043&sdata=6xrDGShoO6FX2JJJavKS8lQ1H%2B%2FSkDk4PN5ifO39snc%3D&reserved=0)

# Resources by Location

* **Local Resources**
  + **Call Melanie Hartzog**, director of Mayor's OMB, to demand cuts to the NYPD budget in 2021: 212-788-5800 [#NYCBUDGETJUSTICE](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F1X4X5QlOHFi8Bq8mGVAJ6A~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0QuaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuY2hhbmdldGhlbnlwZC5vcmcvbnljYnVkZ2V0anVzdGljZVcDc3BjQgoAKuqp1l6Rg8yvUhlyYXF1ZWxhbG1hemFuQGhvdG1haWwuY29tWAQAAAAA&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075115056&sdata=jJFe8gjpKkPWLOsIEIV2bvSCwDdI8vzdpxlyD0l30jA%3D&reserved=0). Contact your City council Member and urge them to divert budget from the NYPD to support vital community programs at risk due to COVID-19 cuts.For talking points and scripts, [read this](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Fl8ENvdnHHaQd-U_xP1AtwQ~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0RgaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvZC8xWnJDRmg0ZWlQRjJVTkJpcDN2YVlzZHdPYmZwdGt0a2ptdXZTQ0V6blVOYy9lZGl0P3VzcD1zaGFyaW5nVwNzcGNCCgAq6qnWXpGDzK9SGXJhcXVlbGFsbWF6YW5AaG90bWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAA~&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075125051&sdata=H%2FgwfV0FZgLiJw3eGZb5jkTasQK8zDZQiL5H1663mnM%3D&reserved=0) and [this](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F1eH_OLRqJdqr5tY0p-aS4Q~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0RgaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuY2hhbmdldGhlbnlwZC5vcmcvc2l0ZXMvZGVmYXVsdC9maWxlcy9sZXR0ZXItbWF5b3JfLXNwZWFrZXItbnlwZF9idWRnZXQ0LTMwLTIwMjAucGRmVwNzcGNCCgAq6qnWXpGDzK9SGXJhcXVlbGFsbWF6YW5AaG90bWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAA~&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075125051&sdata=iupAgymyWbi9qVH5l79WsTcjiiKWO2a6ewxaoPYcJuA%3D&reserved=0). (Council.nyc.gov)
  + Federal & State: Find Reps [here](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FrUhdF4GxSDmOPynWyGEeIw~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0Q-aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaG91c2UuZ292L3JlcHJlc2VudGF0aXZlcy9maW5kLXlvdXItcmVwcmVzZW50YXRpdmVXA3NwY0IKACrqqdZekYPMr1IZcmFxdWVsYWxtYXphbkBob3RtYWlsLmNvbVgEAAAAAA~~&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075135044&sdata=dHsEYWZLdcOUu7xw2%2Fbwp5mrjX9RDtGkQ0zlbvp5cnk%3D&reserved=0). Find Senators [here](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F5pIlKWJtnZ2owVo5dsZWdQ~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0RDaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc2VuYXRlLmdvdi9nZW5lcmFsL2NvbnRhY3RfaW5mb3JtYXRpb24vc2VuYXRvcnNfY2ZtLmNmbVcDc3BjQgoAKuqp1l6Rg8yvUhlyYXF1ZWxhbG1hemFuQGhvdG1haWwuY29tWAQAAAAA&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075135044&sdata=jBvXEqS5O8KZ3RXwCQ4FR1NXVDLZ%2B8gDQ%2B9%2BE5PoLQI%3D&reserved=0) & State Senators [here](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FbF8_r_tXSTVosxY47tlE5w~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0RFaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cubnlzZW5hdGUuZ292L3JlZ2lzdHJhdGlvbi9ub2pzL2Zvcm0vc3RhcnQvZmluZC1teS1zZW5hdG9yVwNzcGNCCgAq6qnWXpGDzK9SGXJhcXVlbGFsbWF6YW5AaG90bWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAA~&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075135044&sdata=55eERSmO78X4udfGacnuRrAbgdPeiHzSS3oZ8p%2BF6nI%3D&reserved=0). Tips from [DPA](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FgYQ22kZjdHi2LNSnMLnDnA~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0RFaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZHJ1Z3BvbGljeS5vcmcvdGFrZS1hY3Rpb24vY29udGFjdC15b3VyLWVsZWN0ZWQtb2ZmaWNpYWxzVwNzcGNCCgAq6qnWXpGDzK9SGXJhcXVlbGFsbWF6YW5AaG90bWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAA~&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075145040&sdata=V6roxBEWbbINmEKw%2F%2By%2FTlUWKuzsStB0tdo%2BW2S6WmI%3D&reserved=0)
  + [Communities United for Police Reform](https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftheworkingtheater.us19.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D4b99b9a7cd5907270a2709320%26id%3Dea1d7e202f%26e%3Dd5711f8cdc&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec1ee90bcdac4e59780b08d8063d2ed6%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266207129127548&sdata=Wd2UOPmDGsswk13nKBSfayUr3hNJUVm9DBUlvt72Jag%3D&reserved=0)is a movement made up of lawyers, community members, researchers and activists aiming to end discriminatory policing practices in New York.
  + [Safety Beyond Policing](https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftheworkingtheater.us19.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D4b99b9a7cd5907270a2709320%26id%3Dd9a6ef39ca%26e%3Dd5711f8cdc&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec1ee90bcdac4e59780b08d8063d2ed6%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266207129137541&sdata=nvd1mZuV6FUjaQ6HyYJl7ZhNoyZKGHNSlOVOI29ycIU%3D&reserved=0) advocates against the use of taxpayer dollars for the hiring of NYPD officers who target communities of color and demands that those resources instead be used to better those communities through increased funding elsewhere.
  + [Showing Up for Racial Justice- NYC chapter](https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftheworkingtheater.us19.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D4b99b9a7cd5907270a2709320%26id%3D54397381f1%26e%3Dd5711f8cdc&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec1ee90bcdac4e59780b08d8063d2ed6%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266207129147538&sdata=huYBADLGTGW3IwfJWtaK8iVPGebSABGoeXMXQVfWVrE%3D&reserved=0) is a local chapter of the national network organizing white people for racial justice.
  + [Equality for Flatbush](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001mEcF-VjaRaIFCwN4NBHGGdYO5R9WXOmHYy8nXTsLNYbQKgU9BcVxb-WkxnJSp2Tb7nRb-VqX39iBFfgl-DKi_tOFwrwyLHmIfkql00VuU6k7srZxmQEKtA3HiUwSmZmZT8dBWhJdOjUpG9nU6nFfYGceIs6w6hwq%26c%3DgvJXWwsjHEFoNYUolGynCJTxjPBrFzsADh7mFJp1UJOqtc9vXzRB8w%3D%3D%26ch%3DFm-aiNX61CfzmNZRol_OlEHBpBWpy7-KfshPqjFefIykqV2Pljgc_A%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cea19860390e445515b9a08d807dcade9%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267991671634031&sdata=5nWPU2q01ua3hDLc2XHAIhypS%2Bp6hFs3PQxGNFWlkOw%3D&reserved=0)

* **Regional Resources**
  + [Minnesota Freedom Fund](https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftheworkingtheater.us19.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D4b99b9a7cd5907270a2709320%26id%3D9ae02e3533%26e%3Dd5711f8cdc&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec1ee90bcdac4e59780b08d8063d2ed6%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266207129167527&sdata=LA27w3oq1joS0hgyJSvet2U3iVnbZ8r%2FpexBXXqfoL4%3D&reserved=0) - a community based nonprofit that combats the harms of incarceration by paying bail for low income individuals.
  + [Black Immigrant Collective](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Ff8Dq6adi0jNVyOQlTwFO5w~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0QkaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucGF5cGFsLm1lL0JsYWNrSW1taWdyYW50VwNzcGNCCgAq6qnWXpGDzK9SGXJhcXVlbGFsbWF6YW5AaG90bWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAA~&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075185019&sdata=sPtHPuQ4qb0n%2FZor1CwJu3zos%2Bvm9rtAl4C6%2B4%2B9ZGQ%3D&reserved=0) - The Black Immigrant Collective amplifies and makes visible the voices of Black immigrants in Minnesota.

* **National Resources**
  + [**The Movement for Black Lives (M4BL)**](https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftheworkingtheater.us19.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D4b99b9a7cd5907270a2709320%26id%3D65f0773cb8%26e%3Dd5711f8cdc&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec1ee90bcdac4e59780b08d8063d2ed6%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266207129177532&sdata=VdfXZuZvZXTbJme6lbRxC4Xo9MdzMF1UMXv0jkC9Dn0%3D&reserved=0) is a collective made up of more than 150 organizations, with members that include [**Black Lives Matter**](https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftheworkingtheater.us19.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D4b99b9a7cd5907270a2709320%26id%3D7769d8ceae%26e%3Dd5711f8cdc&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec1ee90bcdac4e59780b08d8063d2ed6%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266207129187521&sdata=8cIeijpx0TaQg89KQJXat%2B8dllIO4Lw6h2S%2BA6NTWtQ%3D&reserved=0) and the [**National Conference of Black Lawyers**](https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftheworkingtheater.us19.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D4b99b9a7cd5907270a2709320%26id%3D398bf6393a%26e%3Dd5711f8cdc&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec1ee90bcdac4e59780b08d8063d2ed6%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266207129197518&sdata=YnUO8oBIaCmFNU6aSWP2GWzYWSVgQbiHZMrlsAJ8GAY%3D&reserved=0), and the [**Ella Baker Center for Human Rights**](https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftheworkingtheater.us19.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D4b99b9a7cd5907270a2709320%26id%3D4d0b3b9599%26e%3Dd5711f8cdc&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec1ee90bcdac4e59780b08d8063d2ed6%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266207129207509&sdata=TtuA%2FLorqol9doMU%2Bv90EIzzlBWqPzzu4QmBtLp%2FZ6k%3D&reserved=0).
  + [**The National Coalition on Black Civic Participation**](https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftheworkingtheater.us19.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D4b99b9a7cd5907270a2709320%26id%3D122e3f91c1%26e%3Dd5711f8cdc&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec1ee90bcdac4e59780b08d8063d2ed6%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266207129217504&sdata=oH952W2FPFQY08gIQyFWxG1baD4%2BxzQcnSxKuu5FOZk%3D&reserved=0) - Educating, motivating, organizing and mobilizing Black communities to encourage full participation in a barrier-free democratic process.
  + [**The Race Forward**](https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftheworkingtheater.us19.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D4b99b9a7cd5907270a2709320%26id%3Df52dd2c82c%26e%3Dd5711f8cdc&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec1ee90bcdac4e59780b08d8063d2ed6%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266207129227494&sdata=FxhEIIaFHVig6477o%2FA%2FCrL9ve%2Bs4158MSRlKpZXq8A%3D&reserved=0) - Advancing the fight for racial justice through building awareness, working towards solutions and assisting with leadership development within communities of color.
  + [**She Safe.We Safe**](https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftheworkingtheater.us19.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D4b99b9a7cd5907270a2709320%26id%3D24aab73ade%26e%3Dd5711f8cdc&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec1ee90bcdac4e59780b08d8063d2ed6%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266207129237499&sdata=fUNoTKH%2FLlYKF%2Fy95rdU2VOUo7x%2BQPk9aCGteEMmdN4%3D&reserved=0) is a transformative movement campaign led by BYP100 to put an end to the different forms of gender violence that Black women, girls, femmes and gender non-conforming people face everyday.
  + [**Communities United Against Police Brutality**](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001mEcF-VjaRaIFCwN4NBHGGdYO5R9WXOmHYy8nXTsLNYbQKgU9BcVxb-WkxnJSp2TbtkPZIy5k2HUZKBFf7Iu358_l5EK0UM4jnK_h7RCtoDCOD61m3K9W8abPHdpUwFglyMZ3d9bv0kzZ7mO45Gxw_VfHAyzmckRlyFZ4yd2_kFi4OJdKB04e0a_jPQqOYwr5bIq1SCnwBDCrWkJRgVbA0_QbwG0ZXj6cai_rkEIuBVLMKyPaR885hfGHTQ05bNEpfY_tzbPfYKKlcBEO5EsTLtsxiMVUiTmSUYuSYsS8fboEaSKPHo9xUqzuGbqjBnYb3_dP6d4OrlW4fofVwxL7p3pWQXdKM8DUeouuI20nIBDUwVAriJ_09oD1rvSQLCduhVaiDTqKb2cJRUq2eLfZ3Q%3D%3D%26c%3DgvJXWwsjHEFoNYUolGynCJTxjPBrFzsADh7mFJp1UJOqtc9vXzRB8w%3D%3D%26ch%3DFm-aiNX61CfzmNZRol_OlEHBpBWpy7-KfshPqjFefIykqV2Pljgc_A%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cea19860390e445515b9a08d807dcade9%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267991671634031&sdata=%2FOnRVSNKm7l1ugfNg9XUflMD7LC0YpWZG1kG7uAl0%2Fs%3D&reserved=0)

# Victim and Family Memorial/Funeral Funds

* [George Floyd Memorial Fund](https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftheworkingtheater.us19.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D4b99b9a7cd5907270a2709320%26id%3D1914b6554c%26e%3Dd5711f8cdc&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cec1ee90bcdac4e59780b08d8063d2ed6%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637266207129157533&sdata=FCCfLjs3nsTaL47AN3U1Dfh2jQNuDE6ep16fS%2Ff0eEg%3D&reserved=0)
* [Transgender Law Center](https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Farsnovanyc.us1.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D39d90fa543d29e66105516d59%26id%3D43109c228a%26e%3Defe05f82a3&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cadb09ffd11a84475608808d805c7eaa5%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637265703472989243&sdata=ytj2STQNrixrIfNbSK%2FQpM0S%2F4xJlNrhCRuENqDJjrA%3D&reserved=0)(in Memory of Tony McDade)
* [I Run with Maud](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001mEcF-VjaRaIFCwN4NBHGGdYO5R9WXOmHYy8nXTsLNYbQKgU9BcVxb-WkxnJSp2TbZgUIBsnh_1XEBLfOOG9AVNdFq0_T7PCPi6bBzvNka3aAgPkfLO-t3769EvxgJiqrY1zHU8ep6hAlLodPP68V6mpJNrkZvZhCjIc1cKPxG3U5iY1toDJulkS1nR2oXKecsdmUnG_2SMXh6yKXFrPXa8euMSQBal8M6eXTW5Z2iKMoUTykfdp_2hAlLEMqaPR_T4dm_AM3LGVJXsunTSQNNwjM0AXJ1BdOL9u8xw2ODL0aCdLD5pA9VXX7G5EuAiLq4EBFTBtGL--uLCD6aW7DypiOOpeD5ngu8Tga-jR69VLa1Y1ZJUU9gKw7-_Tg37lvtgd2NN0yyJRwr5aGv7wXRxu2BujfCMOKx0FD-I11vZU%3D%26c%3DgvJXWwsjHEFoNYUolGynCJTxjPBrFzsADh7mFJp1UJOqtc9vXzRB8w%3D%3D%26ch%3DFm-aiNX61CfzmNZRol_OlEHBpBWpy7-KfshPqjFefIykqV2Pljgc_A%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cea19860390e445515b9a08d807dcade9%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267991671644026&sdata=eTCX4LOfobJU0KhGYwDaf6MkiVTFbcyXG8Sx%2BFNd3aY%3D&reserved=0)
* [Justice for Breonna Taylor](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001mEcF-VjaRaIFCwN4NBHGGdYO5R9WXOmHYy8nXTsLNYbQKgU9BcVxb-WkxnJSp2TbjDvAnTmn3b6kuACtsQfrNVjnM3KyiEAMUVDj1k5wIq44tD65uODjbN5bQhPgScenB6cU3Ss1RgmS_U81CESkITR9x33hPmCbeg9tcfVF4tuxW0-GoX4c_aQXldIAfjY6vdJ5HcHqaf8uw6nLZzNGArnm0Bt0-y3iSUZfpKpc-0a0EVoMgJ2LcbwaMwoNw9krs_UwArUCuKNkj40JzAK7M93Gf_b2D98n%26c%3DgvJXWwsjHEFoNYUolGynCJTxjPBrFzsADh7mFJp1UJOqtc9vXzRB8w%3D%3D%26ch%3DFm-aiNX61CfzmNZRol_OlEHBpBWpy7-KfshPqjFefIykqV2Pljgc_A%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cea19860390e445515b9a08d807dcade9%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267991671654020&sdata=%2BaMu0CgsQ%2FqdywA%2Bx%2FYeLB6udBzm%2FzGKrH0fH6HiJLk%3D&reserved=0)
* [JusticeforgeorgeNYC](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001mEcF-VjaRaIFCwN4NBHGGdYO5R9WXOmHYy8nXTsLNYbQKgU9BcVxb-WkxnJSp2TblrcFG1XrED4iPnshTDUqIifdLwDFiR4lApMEBB_8v-qqfG4Ig29YWv_TyDS2lTPjs9sDDCOYIi3qypJcNwAM09cOvfz-t4cJ6EZJWyDCBbsIJxxUMjiOzw%3D%3D%26c%3DgvJXWwsjHEFoNYUolGynCJTxjPBrFzsADh7mFJp1UJOqtc9vXzRB8w%3D%3D%26ch%3DFm-aiNX61CfzmNZRol_OlEHBpBWpy7-KfshPqjFefIykqV2Pljgc_A%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cea19860390e445515b9a08d807dcade9%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267991671654020&sdata=CR%2FxSaeoxWBzeuakKi3b5RvfHJIo0aXO0OMq9hMDq2g%3D&reserved=0)
* [Justice for Tony McDade](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001mEcF-VjaRaIFCwN4NBHGGdYO5R9WXOmHYy8nXTsLNYbQKgU9BcVxb-WkxnJSp2TbDV9B4Ku8lwszOLT2Zd4j8u8nDkrTQ6CPHRLJW__bsFd_esmKoQfYQLYYy_RFEY5ybdMOF7Rs_kyT-UKl0_URTMZQXHnaFmiyzj68Ig4v-Vppq2sHkjDeuPMXNz1s3Lpm2flamRx8-zxO9NJ_YHcWrNnNxKUAVgPmjWCRYx6KmYyoTckOuGAOCg4lZybEAWl4X1Ttpk1en-VwkLZQIw9ErvlzaBam1yx0UWDb0y3okVB8NkRIpdGdB7Cm6k-TlirGacHvKAn2k3huxtDbK_UcpkhkZoWSvxZgvXUpUTGSryEhVD2YeXSTL9dpAkiEAm0rjTnITejEPzKOwS-LC3rEQpmQp6fDZZK16MxQCyrLOJnnTrBD_HfKZ1H1bpozcAt0RyBYmVlB7j4bjvt0CTrrPg%3D%3D%26c%3DgvJXWwsjHEFoNYUolGynCJTxjPBrFzsADh7mFJp1UJOqtc9vXzRB8w%3D%3D%26ch%3DFm-aiNX61CfzmNZRol_OlEHBpBWpy7-KfshPqjFefIykqV2Pljgc_A%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cea19860390e445515b9a08d807dcade9%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267991671654020&sdata=sda1rFecdCfnjjN7MG6QM1aSwfcz2zxkBo1vBEyybnE%3D&reserved=0)
* [WFPC Mutual Aid Fund](https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Farsnovanyc.us1.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D39d90fa543d29e66105516d59%26id%3D82ad6700d4%26e%3Defe05f82a3&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cadb09ffd11a84475608808d805c7eaa5%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637265703473009234&sdata=XMUR%2FE3ygUm8ZcGY0XOHWXJxw7vhSjVTGXS%2FsD5FANY%3D&reserved=0)

# For Protesters

* A Protestors Guide – [ACLU](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F_sOS0xknriTb_yZPaGfKLg~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0QvaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaW5zdGFncmFtLmNvbS90di9DQTBPdVZEQVU2ZS8_aGw9ZW5XA3NwY0IKACrqqdZekYPMr1IZcmFxdWVsYWxtYXphbkBob3RtYWlsLmNvbVgEAAAAAA~~&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075205006&sdata=45Pz%2FLwdDvS5JPQbGO7yfylncYRcnQyBOxbujSEzriI%3D&reserved=0).

Safety During Protest – [Amnesty International](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FHPOFuxHdcSmxvyrc2n-RsQ~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0Q4aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuYW1uZXN0eXVzYS5vcmcvcGRmcy9TYWZleUR1cmluZ1Byb3Rlc3RfRi5wZGZXA3NwY0IKACrqqdZekYPMr1IZcmFxdWVsYWxtYXphbkBob3RtYWlsLmNvbVgEAAAAAA~~&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075205006&sdata=XTqjnMWfllxSNs5ZRBcvPgoND28YKvYfO%2FDM9qT6e5c%3D&reserved=0)

Free Arrest Support Hotline 1.833.3.346.6322

Legal Aid Society Hotline 1.212.577.3300

NYC National Lawyers Guild 1.212.679.6018

[26 ways to be in the struggle beyond the streets](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fglobal-action.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df129bee66ac406548f4cc4c08%26id%3Db719ff12e0%26e%3D40abeb1502&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf3dad953bef846d33ad508d80961683b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637269661255372315&sdata=Pu8OiuiRYU9Q4PAxAEwjuIfflERqftR7pDCpdpBis9U%3D&reserved=0) by Ejeris Dixon

[Fumbling Towards Repair](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fglobal-action.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df129bee66ac406548f4cc4c08%26id%3D088838eb75%26e%3D40abeb1502&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf3dad953bef846d33ad508d80961683b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637269661255382316&sdata=L1wr%2FoOH%2FLDk4Alq%2BooRuSIPI1BuvW1JVFIFTJgzbag%3D&reserved=0) by Mariame Kaba and Shira Hassan

[My Grandmother’s Hands](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fglobal-action.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df129bee66ac406548f4cc4c08%26id%3Df949610e18%26e%3D40abeb1502&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf3dad953bef846d33ad508d80961683b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637269661255382316&sdata=JoigJPPcrCKXA6kRWmVnMoPOBwFRgZzAxJbX%2BH%2Fcrbg%3D&reserved=0) by Resmaa Menakem

[How to Protest Safely in the Age of Surveillance](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fglobal-action.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df129bee66ac406548f4cc4c08%26id%3D708e474410%26e%3D40abeb1502&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf3dad953bef846d33ad508d80961683b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637269661255382316&sdata=7QpuJXZy1CvoNMh0bardzYTv8HsTvFlL%2F%2BjUIBsYXkQ%3D&reserved=0) by Andy Greenberg and Lily Hay Newman

[Protest Safety Info](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fglobal-action.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df129bee66ac406548f4cc4c08%26id%3D8ed88a3983%26e%3D40abeb1502&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf3dad953bef846d33ad508d80961683b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637269661255392307&sdata=hE79yCBl7IhEyJCPJJxxBKv897Pko4QDNnn%2FhmxXWTk%3D&reserved=0), illustrated infographic by Friendly Neighborhood Street Medic

[Know Your Rights during COVID-19](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fglobal-action.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df129bee66ac406548f4cc4c08%26id%3Dee0dffc524%26e%3D40abeb1502&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf3dad953bef846d33ad508d80961683b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637269661255392307&sdata=aeIOoQQ2YQpmqc%2BeaE7WKaVA5XnezG0NcbG90%2BHVrwk%3D&reserved=0)

[#KnowYourRights](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fglobal-action.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df129bee66ac406548f4cc4c08%26id%3D97dffd29aa%26e%3D40abeb1502&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf3dad953bef846d33ad508d80961683b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637269661255402299&sdata=KColYe7l%2FAb2GZcJG5vqqUAX41tD2gWZ%2F5nMUmtOn2Y%3D&reserved=0) Information For New Yorkers Protesting NYPD Brutality

# Mental Health and Self Care

* [7 Virtual Mental Health Resources Supporting Black People Right Now](https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnyfa.us3.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dbe72a1ade78e55ac109800faa%26id%3Db29994cb6a%26e%3D4949410cee&data=02%7C01%7C%7C6eb11d307210463c466408d807b5cdb8%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267824704258086&sdata=%2FyGy%2FeDM6ILi85mSWtmdjH8%2FBby0iwlpHyCw%2Bb7nBdo%3D&reserved=0) **|** via Jesse Sparks for *healthyish*
* [North Star Health Collective](https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Farsnovanyc.us1.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D39d90fa543d29e66105516d59%26id%3De054a042e4%26e%3Defe05f82a3&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cadb09ffd11a84475608808d805c7eaa5%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637265703472949264&sdata=%2FRnZnFM8wIGfPfyjFmxiJtDQlgbuh8cZyQSOVuoJuZ4%3D&reserved=0)
* <https://docs.google.com/document/d/1h6-VQE1mwLwyaSX87ZJe70RcCmm985qtaXixmACsf1A/edit>
* [The Nap Ministry](https://kundiman.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=16ddd577ce3c13333ca7fa954&id=a0760f239d&e=bd0a2b6b95): Rest as Resistance and Reparations
* [BEAM](https://kundiman.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=16ddd577ce3c13333ca7fa954&id=6551301a85&e=bd0a2b6b95) (Black Emotional and Mental Health Collective)
* [Black Girl in Om](https://kundiman.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=16ddd577ce3c13333ca7fa954&id=b00428ac1d&e=bd0a2b6b95): A meditation recording for Black Girls
* [Liberate Meditation](https://kundiman.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=16ddd577ce3c13333ca7fa954&id=bda6fa5ac4&e=bd0a2b6b95): Meditation app for Black, Indigenous, People of Color
* [Ethel’s Club](https://kundiman.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=16ddd577ce3c13333ca7fa954&id=db28b8d210&e=bd0a2b6b95): In the Name of Freedom: A Gathering For Black Healing on June 19th

# Multilingual Resources

* [Justice Committee | Comite de Justicia](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001mEcF-VjaRaIFCwN4NBHGGdYO5R9WXOmHYy8nXTsLNYbQKgU9BcVxb-WkxnJSp2TbjY4i2HS1abl4uGsMYerE0wekqRYxfTSPqmDhpCnjLox6YBzilkC_g9rKs17IwZfMTm2Y_Mzm9INmSYbxoUL73-LsXfqXnNUS%26c%3DgvJXWwsjHEFoNYUolGynCJTxjPBrFzsADh7mFJp1UJOqtc9vXzRB8w%3D%3D%26ch%3DFm-aiNX61CfzmNZRol_OlEHBpBWpy7-KfshPqjFefIykqV2Pljgc_A%3D%3D&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cea19860390e445515b9a08d807dcade9%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267991671644026&sdata=WTt7Oc77VuCqNPpYLD9cg7csBSKxwPUkqeQhd79%2FWlg%3D&reserved=0)
* [Recursos anti racistas](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fglobal-action.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df129bee66ac406548f4cc4c08%26id%3Dbddee9d34f%26e%3D40abeb1502&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf3dad953bef846d33ad508d80961683b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637269661255402299&sdata=atsUcxUPZ0bwEXFYU8fihKPvPzum%2FyBbjaIhg7wdEd0%3D&reserved=0)
* [Recursos sobre el racismo y anti-negro/anti-negritud en Latinoamerica](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fglobal-action.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df129bee66ac406548f4cc4c08%26id%3D7bff81db4f%26e%3D40abeb1502&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf3dad953bef846d33ad508d80961683b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637269661255402299&sdata=1P79t%2BpJ2KYOZTYrVz7BABHhONZ8I21klT0aJMOdDyk%3D&reserved=0)

# Resources in the Arts and Orgs:

**Instagram Accounts:**

Black Women Artists for Black Lives: <https://www.instagram.com/bwaforblm/>

Project Row Houses: <https://www.instagram.com/projectrowhouses/>

[Black Table Arts](https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fengage.vendini.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Fo3tHXcuWB__VJrVf_PS29g~~%2FAAKLSgA~%2FRgRguSgKP0QeaHR0cDovL3d3dy5ibGFja3RhYmxlYXJ0cy5jb20vVwNzcGNCCgAq6qnWXpGDzK9SGXJhcXVlbGFsbWF6YW5AaG90bWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAA~&data=02%7C01%7C%7C183f5b9810a94dea68be08d8072c0e06%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637267233075195011&sdata=DiYoYVWUZc0QVtqHsO0NY3McjJRg%2B5vqo4nHpy40OFk%3D&reserved=0): Gathering Black communities through the arts, towards better black futures.

[Resource List Shared by THE LEAP](https://docs.google.com/document/u/1/d/10dJi_nwNcWcO0tyYSsJbzTa6hsdvrk_b9sJKPX5o7R8/mobilebasic)

[Resource Page Shared by Bric Arts](https://www.bricartsmedia.org/blog/resources-supporting-black-lives-matter-movement?utm_source=BRIC+Master+Email+List&utm_campaign=5b91e6ec47-BRIC_HAPPENINGS_5_9_2019_COPY_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_9587a10210-5b91e6ec47-269680925&mc_cid=5b91e6ec47&mc_eid=1e8c910971)

[BIPOC Ally Resources](https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1prtncbdht_Zq4IaLf1GPThxlKfhK8VUEOTkOUZg22Jk/edit?inf_contact_key=d9174194387e3684feecb3a8de30a78e#gid=1762332211)

[Poetic Theatre Shared Resources](https://docs.google.com/document/d/19OQYX9sVz1GF0DeTRtFohgr3MzXQ___hrEMliHfL2tg/edit?usp=sharing)

[Ways You Can Help from Chicago Dramatists](https://chicagodramatists.org/ways-you-can-help/)